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dearaley-meier reporting service, inc.

SPECIALIZING ‘IN: DEPOS!T!ONS‘ HEARINGS, STATE MENTS, EXPERT 'IESYIMONYV, DAILY COPY, CONVENTIONS

209 SIMMS BLDG. ® P.O. BOX 1092 ® PHONE 243-6691 o ALBUGUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

BEFORE THE

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Santa Fe, New Mexico
June 16, 1971

EXAMINER HEARING

T et S ey Mt o . . n B e A Yt Bt e e ke et Bt s P G h A et e e e e A G et sam And e

IN THE MATTER OF:

In the matter of the hearing called

by the 0il Conservation Commission on

‘its own motion to permit Henry S.

Birdseye and all other interested
persons to appear and show cause why
the following-described wells in the
Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Pool in Township
20 North, Range 9 West, McKinley County,
New Mexico, should not be plugged and
abandoned in accordance with a -
Commission-approved plugging program.

S G et T e = e S e o Y At vt VD B g A ot B o G S s A e Bt W W e T B G e e e o B

BEFORE: DANIEL S. NUTTER, EXAMINER

‘TRANSCRIPT OF HEARING

. case No. ‘4554
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MR. NUTTER: Call Case Number 4554.

MR. HATCH: Case 4554. 1In the matter of the hearing
called by the Oil Conservation Commission on its own motion
to permit Henry S. Birdseye and all otherfihterestedﬁberSOns
to appear and show cause why the'f&iiowiﬁg'describéd wells in
tge Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Poolvih township twenty n§gih,range‘r
nine west, McKinley County, New Mexico, shouid‘hdt be plugged
and abandoned -in accordance with a CdﬁmiSSign~appr6vedtpluggiﬁﬁ
progran. |

(Wheréupén, & brief recess wasfheid.)

MR. NUTTER: The hearing will come to order, please.

MR. HATCH: The Cémmission had advertised Case Nufiber
4554 in the matter describea\in the doékét here.

Would you proceed and ekbléin either yourséif or

‘through whatever means you choose to explaih what the situation

'is, what the problem is, and why this case was called.

“MR. IATCH: ~wé11, I think it will be easier to do
that’if‘I just call Mr. Kendrick aﬁa let ﬁim %estify first,
and then Mr. BirdseYé:qan‘question anything he’ wishes to.

I’cduld go ahead and swear both of them.
MR. ﬁUTTER& Méybe Ifhad‘bétﬁer swear them.
(Witnesses sworn)

A. R. KENDRICK

having been first duly sworn, testified upon his oath as

féiloﬁsé
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pAGE 3

DIRECT EXAMINATION

1i
2{BY MR, HATCH:
3|Q wo_‘u”ld you staie your name and position for the record?
4|A A. R. Ken’dirick, engineer for they'oil Cbmrt(&s's:‘tonrat the
5 Aztec pistrict Office: |
610 All:righkt, siY. And do you reside in Aztec? | 3
7 |A ‘Yes. | |
8 |Q " - and the area in which your duties are peffbr’me‘d is throu‘ijh‘j‘
9 that area near Aztec? |
10 |2 Yes.
1119 As Commission engineer, then, do you have a ““'duty to make
12 recOmmenda‘teiéns‘t'oA ‘the Commission concerning the plugging
13 of certain wells in pistrict 3?
4|2 Yeé.
4519 Are"Yé"i_x\;‘familiar wifh'the purpose of ‘C-‘a‘se 45547
16 A Yes. |
17 Q Was this case called of\ the"récomﬁéndatith‘ of ‘khe Aztec
| office of the comnission?
19 | A | Yes. |
20| © Are you familiar with each of the wells in chis case?
'21 A "1 am familiar withw the records of each of the wells.
éz Q A1l right. Are you fam?ii’ér only through 'recofd,s, or -?lave
‘23' you visited sone of these well sites?
' 24 A 1 visited each of these well sites.
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pace 4

Yes. -]
'Aﬁd*you are familiar with eaCheOf these well sites through
personal’Visitation? |

Yes.

And has there been any communication petween you and the
6perat0r5'concerning any of these wells?

Not diréctly"betweeane and the operators except
récommendations‘to call this case in the last year.

All right.

prior to that time there were some commuhicaiions.

Doiyou have with you the official well‘fécords'aﬁd all
reports that you have made concerning these wells?
R 8 ¢0“h6t have all the reports. I have the well»filee here
except for some recent repofﬁs reCeived.

I do have a recap of the 1nformat10n cgﬁtainéd“éh‘the
recent reports recelved, and T have also receppcd.WHht is’
contalned in each of these well files.

All right. How many wells are involved in this casé{$0r

you'believe there are “how: many Qells°

There are twelve total wells, three or four of which are

capable of" productlon, te‘hy %ﬁbwledge.

All right.

MR, HATCH: ME . Examiner, there is a letter here
written to me by Mr.‘KendgiCK qivingfthe'ﬁame and location of
. e
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PAGE 5

wonder if

Go through'and give the footage locations on &dach of these, I
Mr. Birdseye would consider we could‘jﬁst use this

and entéf it into the record as the ﬁame of each of these wells

and those locations, rather than have Mr. Kendrick go through

'all these numbers.

MR. BIRDSEYE: It is‘perfecﬁly'fine with me. I can
give you more Specific locatibns for well numbers 11 and 12, in
which he shows approximate footage.

MR. HATCH: All right.‘

MR. NUTTER: Are you going to have £ﬁét as an
exhibit, then?

MR, HATCH: Well, let's markfit as an exhibit, then.
Ydu'have‘not marked'any exhibits vet, ﬁaVe you? )

THE WITNESS: No.

MR. HATCH: Let's mark this as Exhibit 1, and just

enter it as it is.

{Whereupon, 0il Conservation Commission Exhibit
AﬁumberJl was marked for identification.)
0 (Mr. nétch céﬁtiﬁﬁiﬁ@) Ail right’, ‘Mr. Kendrick, would
you take the‘récordskthat'you haéé"with‘you‘and"go through
ea¢h'of these wélls, starting with the Well Number 1, and
give fhg‘hiStory of the well, the preseut status bfifhéf
well, and your rgcommeﬁdations cOncernfhg'that well?

First I would like to recap the entire problem and then

go through it on a well-by-well basis.
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~drilled and secbhdéry recovery procedires 'initiated

'Meqaverde Formatlon in township twenty north ‘range nine

‘and some in 1969 in this projeéct, but the papexr”work and

vand the wells have been more or less just abandoned. The

"When I v131ted the hole in May of thlS year, the’sdrfaCe‘

abandoned wéll, and whether it should have encounteredian§

This project was initiated back in 1967 to have wells

EERN

shortly thereafter for production of oil from the

west; 'in sectlons twenty one, twenty- tWO and twenty- seven

Several wells were drllled in the early part of 1968

drilling activity just dwindled to»nOthihg,'énd the record+

wells that were not produc1ng or whlch were not ‘completed
as produceable wells,

‘Well ﬁhhherﬁl was driiled in 1968 and ca51nq run.
or the produttlon ca51nq was ‘open at the top Our recerdé
do not refleét the productive interval of the well unless
it chanced to be open he;e. B | »

| There has been no stimulatioh'ettempt. There has
been no teeting attempt. The well‘was drilled, cased,
and then activity was apparently terminatEd.

Well Number 2 was drilled --

Before you go on, on each of these wells, would you tell
whether, as far as you know, from the records and

v131tatlon, whether . act1v1ty has. been suspended for more

than 51xty days, and whether this well is a dry or
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15

“water, sand, or oil, or gas sand.

The only report that we have received on this well was

‘that the well was spudded on May 11; 1969, drilled to
v'346’feet, five and a half inch casing was set at 326 feet

“with twenty sacks of cement, the casing tested.

We reééived this report ‘on November 27, 1968, and
that is the last report we redéi?éﬁ‘On this hole.
Was this well spuddéd at a staﬁdard.loéhtion?
Yes, sir. Well Numbey 2 was spud May 22, 1968, drilled
to 340 feet, five and a half inch casing was run at 310
feet, cemented with twenty-five sacks, the casing tested .
okay. |

This report was reééived‘November 27, 1968, It is th
last report we received Sﬁ this Qell..
| WhennI_visited the well in May, the casing was open
at the top, and there has beén”apparenﬁib 1o coﬁﬁléti&%
attempt made. | |

The well was drilledrat a standard~location'uhder
the pool rules for thié»pool. _ |
Let me back up again. May I interrupt you ét»tﬂis point.

MR. HATCH: Mr. Examiner, I am sure Mr. Birdseye

and mYself and Mr. Kendrick -- I don't know if we all agree
on this. There are several of these wells. They show a
standard footage location. In the well file in each of those,

Mr. Birdseye has made the statement that the non-standard

W
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‘refer to just in case it comes up.,

o) . (Mr. Hateh contlnulng)

PAGE g

location“was‘okay by a certain order, by Order 3199, and I thin}

that ie true of Wells "1, 2, and Mr. Kendrick will testify as
to 3 and 4, or rather 4 and 3, because the Well Number 10 -~

maybe we ought to go off the record Just a moment here,"

(Whereupon, a discussion was held off the record )

MR. HATCH- All right. Back on the record. "I have

copies of those two’Orders‘here.
n' MR. BIRDSEYE: I would like to get‘a copy of that,

if you don't mind, becauee~I don't think I ‘have one.

MR. HATCH: Do you need it right now?

MR. BIRDSEYE: Well, if there was something I could

MR. HATCH: All right.

MR. BIRDSEYE: Thank“you.

Now, Mr. Kendrlck w111 you go

ahead then, w1th your testlmony?

17
18

19

21
22

23:

A Al rlght.

The Number 3 Well was drilled in 1968 and

was spud in May,

The well was driiled caeiﬁé‘rUh, electric logs had

been ruri, and the well was tested as a produceable 6il

well, but -due to the approval of what is now" the Number

10 Well, which at that time was designated as the

I Number 1,

The Number 3 Well was approved for productlon in error

because it was not wlthln the tolerance set 1n Order 2112
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which established a spacing that wells could be located

as c¢close as 165 feet to therboundarieS'of ﬁhe %orty acre
tract, but nOt.closer;than 330 feet to another well
p:dé;éing from the same formation.

The Number 10 Well had be;n pridriapproved for

production until other wells were completed or water

" injection was initiated in ‘the Number 10 Well,

This well was completed as a producing well?

Yes. It was completed as a produceable well,

And did produce some’dil?”

It has produced oil, yes.

Is it produring at the present time?

No, six::

All right, sir. Well Nimber 1 and Number 2 did not
produce, as far aS‘you.knoQ?‘

To our knowledge, no.

All right, sir, Continue, please.’

Well Number 4 was spud in June of 1968. It was drilled
to 340 feét, five and a half inch casing was Set at 308
féet with twenty-five sacks of cement, casing tested.

Oour last report was the Cl03 reporting this actidh,

ph
7

~and was received November,27, 1968, We havé no further

reports,
When I visited the location about a month ago, the

casing was open, and no apparent production attempt had
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'tank battery. It has been standihg‘idle with periocdic

was conipletéd November 11,

24

been -made. \
And Wells Number 1, 2, 3 and 4 are all located as

standefd locations based on Order R2112. | V
Well Number 5 was drilled in the mid part of 1968.

It'was cased and tested, but it has not been cohnecteé'tO‘

tests 31nce ‘completion along about November 25, 1968

The date we received the form 0103,‘the ClOS-reportihﬁ’
thé'pfoduéfiveiteSt and‘ﬁﬁe‘ciﬁl were received in our
'office'oe June 2,'197i.

fhis well is one drilled five feet closer to the
forty acre tract line than is aprroved by Order R2112.

Well Number 6 was drilled in the fall of 1968, It
\1968‘and'teétéd November 18,
as an 0il well.

The C104 was approved in errdr on November 25, 1968.

Ahd'a 1etterxt0‘Mr. BirdseYe in November 21, 1969,

adv1sed hlm that the well was at a’ non~standard location

and that non-standard approval must be secured, and the

well not produced. The non-standard location approval

was accompllshed June 4, 1971,

Well Number 7 was drilled in’ November of 1968
Howaver, the C103 reporting the spud date was received
in our office June 2, 1971, The well has pipe in the

&

hole. It is open at the surface,
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There has épparentiyrbeen no pump set or no test of
the well from my field observations, |

Well Number 8 was spud November 1, 1968. The C103
repoftihg*fhat was récéivéleune"Z; 1971, indicating that
it would drill by capable tools to a total depth of 520
feot, and that no oil, gas or water, sand, were penetrated
and aiélén ﬁéréiﬁé'aﬁd abandon was submitted on this same -
form C103, |

However, my field inVestigationé show-that this well
has already been plugged, or at least a ﬁarkef is set.
Whether or not it was plugged in this manner, I don't
know, because we had no ‘chance to approve it.

We had no C105. We had no drilling information

‘prior to the‘time'ﬁiat the well was‘plqued,

' MR. NUTTER: “Which ‘one is that? Are you still on 8?

THE WITNESS: Yes.

'Wéll'Nﬁﬁber 9 was‘spud‘Décémber 6, 1968. The C103 which
repdrted this spud date was received ‘June 2, 1971.

It was alsovreportedﬂthat it was drilled to 520 feet
with no shows of oil, gas, or water, and a pattern féﬁ
plug and abandon on the same 0103;

We had received no notice of the well’ha;ing been
spud prior to this report. We had no 0163 or C105
indicating the drilling operation.

The marker has been installed, which would ihdicate
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ﬂ_—,________,_____.______.__,,__,___,_______________,_
ould have peen plugged.

that the wells sh

Wwell Number 1d was drilled in May of 1968. 1t was
completed as & pfodugeable o0il well. It was tested at the
rime it was drilled to determine i£ it were in the oil
 producti¢e zOhe to use aé an injectiOn'wé}L.

e

It was drilled as an 1 Numbeér 1.

pased on the test of this well, Mr. pirdseye elected.
 to produée the Nurber 10 instead of the Number 3 for the
,productiViﬁy of this fbrty acre tract, and therefore, Ve
’appr0ved the form C104 for pfdductidn“On August 8, 1968,
‘and the well has ptOdhcéd gince that ﬁime;
At various times it has been shut iﬁ, put it has
beéq in shape for a production since that time.
0 Does it have an §ppr0ved c104 n0w?’5
A yes, it was approvea~Au§ust g, 1968.
Q And there is nothing in the files or records to show that

its 104 was canceled on 12/1/69?

A, Not for the Number 10 Well.

‘please continue.

o]

A Well, Well Number'li we received an intent to driil and
4 plat on June 2, 1971. 1 believe that’fhis well was
‘drilled in 1969. | |
1 am sure that it was drilled more’thén.Ohe year

ago when 1 saw the location in the field. The sign is

rected and the hole haé'been,drilled.

| erectetamatho WO R
‘ S

i

Gk at i
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There has been no casing. We have no further
information on the well,

MR, NUTTER: That is the Nuébei 112

THE WITNESS: éorreCt.: |
The Number 12 Well has been drilled. The cores ofi the
location, mud piﬁ, and some small pieces of broken .
Sl phERE in the pit indicates that the well has beén
drilled. K

We have not yet received the intention to drill or
any form reportiﬁg'drilling on the Well Nﬁmber 12, It
has peen drilled for more than a year.

So we have no réporis. 1 do have phétdqraphs that

 ean be submitted as exhibits if Mr. Hatch so elects on all

of the wells ekbépt'ihe*Number 4.,

Mr. Kendrick, in this well file that the Commission keeps

at the Santa Fe Sefice, T find a form C104 for Well Numbex

10 with é notation WEiEtén-ét the top of it.
Isithéﬁ'writing y&urs? Do yOu'recoiléct'the writing

at the top bfrﬁhat?“

No. ‘It is not my writing, and I‘do not recol;ect it, I

pelieve this is the handwriting of the file ‘clerk here in

the Santa Fe office.

L e . S
MR. NUTTER: You did rot ever perform that action of

‘canceling the 104 for the Number 10 Well, and as far as you

25L;Fnbw, Mr. Birdseye was never notified that the 104 was canceled

~J
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' ' ' A it is -

bringing that up, 1t

T g
| SR, HATCH: The reason I am
2 presently in our well flle and ‘I think it should pe brought
3] to Mr. Blrdseye s attentlon and - everybody else so it can be
‘4| explained, and let the examiner Seeé lt.
5 THE WITNESS: I think that there was 90531b1e confus{cn
61 of this with a letter which 1 wrote to Mr. Birdseye on November
7| 21, 1969 advising hin ‘that ihe Number 6 and the Nirber 3
8 | wells were not to be produced ‘GRtil an approvél'of their
9 non—standard 1ocatlon had been secured.
10 4 MR. BIRDSEYE- 1f you want to go off the record I
11 | think I can q;afify ¢his. |
12 MR. NUTTER: All right.
‘13‘ (Whéréﬁpoh,~a discussion was held off the record.)
14l 0 (Mx . Hatch continuing) Mr. Kendrick, you have testified
15 here concernlng twelve wells, 2@ few of which are |
16 produclnq or have ‘been capable of produclﬁb;
17 1f those subject wells are 1left in their present
18 condition is there any danger that cruae“dil or'hatﬂfal'
19 qas or water will escape from the strata in whlch they
20 are found in any of ﬁhose wells, if left in the present
21 condition? s
2l A Yes. The Number 11 Well is not cased. The Number 12 Well
23 >is not cased. Wells Number 1, 2, 4 and 7 have ﬁhe casing
2;‘ opeh, and any circulatioh of air in those caSing'strinés
\ Qillfdhuse éVapofation ofxthe oil, if any. |




pace 15

1 7 MR, '/N»U"I‘TVER: Excuse me, That was-Wells 1, 2, 4 and 79
2 | THE WITNESS: Yes. |
[ S |
i 3| * MR, NUTTER: And which are the onevs that are not
- 4| cased? |
5 THE WITNESS: 11 and 12.
fw 6 MR. NUTTER: - 11 and 12_?”
i_ | 7 THE WITNESS: CYes.
SES 8| Q (Mr. Hatch continuing) All right. Do you have an opinion
'é? | 9 as to what wélﬁ}.'s should be plugged and abandoned in order: )
E 10 to:prevént waste?
= 11| A In the absenCe of any geological information on the Wells
12 Number 1, '_2, 4, 7, 11 and 12, which are still open, I am
13 “pot in a position to say which wells should be plugged
- L 5
14 and abandoned of completed, but those wells which have beef
15 _cased possibly”'ha\;e 0il or water or both ravai-labl-e to the
16 well bore. | |
T That is, Wells 1, 3, 4 and 7,}\ wﬂic’:h'have not been
18 | pump'testted to ‘prove what prd&ucts or wh‘at; sands ‘are’ open |
19 to thé well bore .»
_“; 50 Well Number 11 and 12, not beingqcase‘d( if any water
a1 or oil, sand has been Vpehé*tréi’:éd, we are without i'nfofiﬁaﬁ‘:ia bn
22 to ‘know What h’és’ been penetrated, so we don't k"ﬁ’ow wh‘éthef - ,
; 2 oil or water: or both or trading porosity intervals
: 24 downhole,
7 % 25 Wells Number 8 and 9 were plugged without any prior
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produceable well or an 1n3ectlon well, I think it should

approval or surface marker set. I don't know that plugs

have becn set dow wnhole. I think these hcles should be

reopened and plugged in the proper procedure.

Do you have at the present time a plugging program that

you would recommehd for each of these wells?

I would approve the plugging program for the 8 and 9 which

Mr. Birdeéye has submitted-on a Cc103, provided we can get

into the well bore to place these plugs.

But you do not have to submit to the examiner right now

plugging progfems for each of theseyother’wells that you
have recommended should be plugged?

By other wells, you mean the 1, 2, 4 and 7 -

Yes.

;-rbeihg cased holes?
Yes, ‘

I think it is possxble that these wells could be tested
and p0531b1y completed as produc°rs. I hate “to see anyone
plug a produceable well,and if these were carrled on as

produceable wells and operated as wells, I‘think this woul

be a more feaSiBle route, and plqulng them at the present:

time if the operator so elects to do soO.
What about the 11 and 122

The Number i1 is so located that it could be used as a

eiﬁhet‘be‘plugged‘or completed.

N L T e T
=




pace 17
~§ 1 . The Number 12 Well is several hundred feet from the
 § o o2 " closest known produceable4we11,‘and méy not be produceable
é ;ﬁ 3 Honger, if it is prdduceable, it should be completed as
,§ 4 ~a produceable well. |
%' i;:% 5 If not produceable, it shotild be plugged.
g "5@, 6/ 0 * Do you have anything furthér to add to your testimony?
i i ;
g ;; 71 A Yes. I think I would like to add that the operator has
g, ’-gé 8 no pits for attaining bottom in this lease, and that the
: é;‘ 9 pit should be provided to keep - the 0il confined to a pit
E; 10 area and this immediate area on this lease to avéi&'furthey
as>
= 1 surface damage, and a small pit be constricted at each
’12 produceable well lbcatioﬁ so that any leakage from the
ia stuffings box could be confined to the‘pits iﬁéteéd:of :
14 creating surface danger in this area. »
15 ‘MR. HATCH: I“ha‘{:e nothing further.
v :16, ZMR,‘NUTTER: ”Mr.fﬁirdseyej-do you have any ﬁuestidnsv
‘17| of Mr. Rendrick? | tot .
18 MR. BIRDSEYE: ‘No, I don‘t. I think Mr. Kendrick's
19‘;té§t1mdhy is SUbéééﬁtially ﬁorreét.‘ I.ﬁoﬁld like to amﬁlify>
! c20) it. | |
g 21 MR. NUTTER:. George, did vou waht‘té'paf those S ‘
e ‘g ‘22| pictures in the ieﬁofd? . ,é
;f&f ﬁg "33 ‘MR. HATCH: That, is not necessary. ”Mf.’KéﬁdriCk, if K
W b v ~ »
H;i; § 24| you would like to or not, that isg up to you, .
B ¢
i 28 'YMR. NUTTER: - He said it was up to you.
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THE WITNESS: Does the examiner think he would like

‘to have thém“in the record?

MR. NUTTER: I haven't seen them. I don't know.

Are they rated "x"?
"THE WITNESS: Sorry. There is nothing to be "X"
about down on there.

MR. NUTTER: So you have the one, then Mr. Hatch,

L‘whlch is the letter giving the well hole location?

MR. HATCH: One. I would ask the examiner to take

notice‘of, of course, the rules and requlations for this pool

which were set forth by Order Number R2112.
MR. NUTTER: We will take administrative notice of

that order, and also, mention was made of the water flood order

 for the ared;'

'MR. HATCH: Order 3199,
MR, ﬁUTTER: We will take administrative notice of
that order. | -
| MR. HKTCH: Thls is the order authorlzlng Mr .
Blrdseye to conduct a Water flood and certain locatlons.

MR. NUTTER: Henry, are you going to testify?

MR. BIRbéﬁYE:. Ygs. . A

THE WITﬁEéS: I would like the examiner to take

admlnlstratlve notice of a letter from Mr. Hatch to Mr.

Blrdseye dated February 11, 1970.

MR. HATCH: Of course I am not going to object to th t,
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_% 1| but I don't know that we also:agreed on what wells were
-§ , ' 2 requiring non~standard‘location permits. :;'GOﬁ't'kncw if that
e 5 e b -
E ~§f 3| letter is going to be of great“help‘to you.
: ;: 4 fMR. NUTTER: ngl, I AOﬁ't‘have‘it anyway.
j;;jv ; 5 R MR, HATCH: Thefe is a copy of this letter which
ééi- 6' we c0u1d“intfoducé here as an exhibit.
ff 7| | MR, NUTTER: What was the date? | : ) : L
é 5 MR, HATCH: February 11, 1970. Mr. Birdseyé, this
vé;. o} is the letter I think Mr. Kehdriék is talking about.
-EE “10 I1f you have no objection, we can ju§£ eriter that into
= 11 | the recordrfor the examiner to look at.
12 MR. BIRDSEYE: Perfectly all right with me.
13 bMR. HATCH: I know that part of it is in there, and
14 | there is a little disagreement as to what wells, between Mr. o s
is | Kendrick ana “mYS‘elf . |
k 16 MR} BIRDSEYE: Could I have a copy of that, iné}déﬁféily.é
N e MR. HATCH: »Lét_mé?maik itfas:an-eXHibit and egfer :
18 it here, and as soon as this case is over I will just go copy
:5 '  0] 1t |
7 20 (Whereupon, Oil Conservation qommissidh‘ Exhibit
li 21 © Number 2 was‘marked for idenﬁificatién;)
: é 2 MR. NUTTER: Are there any further questions of Mr. ? v
; ; 23_wKeﬁdriék? He may be excused. - | | ﬁ
;; , f - 54' | (Witness.éXCused)
: 2 é S | 2| ﬁR. NUTTER; Mr. Birdseye, would you také the stand,
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please.
MR. BIRDSEYE: Mr’, Examiner, before I try to amplify

certain specific points here, I wonder if you could tell

ne =--

MR. NUTTER: Let me get you identified here on the

record first.

MR. BIRDSEYE: I'm sorry. I am Henry S. Birdseye,
Defendant. I-residé in Albuquerque, New Qexico.
xI'am an independent Qeolinét and operator. I have
previcusly been qualified as an expert witness before the oil
CommisSion;
MR. NUTTER: And you aré‘represenéing yourself?
MR, BIRDSEYE: Iiam*réprésenting*m§ée1f. I wanted
to ask, Mr. Examihék, for my oWh"infofﬁatién, does the Spacing
thai‘iszébecif;ed‘0£ 6§pidved in the Ofdér‘RilIZ,“gs faf as
distances from the section lines apply at the present time, and
‘in the“fuﬁure to £he subsequent Order R3199 which authorized
the;&étef flood at'ChéCo'Wa§ﬁ§
The water flbcarén thelorder should not be entered
ifjit affects any df“the'préViOus pool rdles, so the pool rules
would s;ill be in effect unléss they aré amended or appealed,
in spite of the fact that all the wells that were dealed with

in this previous order were subsequently pidédéd and

abandoried?

MR, NUTTER: Well,{the order was resigned, as to my
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4“prev1ou5‘order did apply t

MR. BiﬁﬁéEYE: ‘Well, I am not “questioning it. I am

because I wasn't aware that this

o the wells drilled under the

subsequent order.
'MR.”NﬁTTER: ‘1 am sure those pool rules would still
pe in effect if they haven't been amended or resiéned.

MR. BIRDSEYE: Well “the point of my question is

I'ihtetpret tﬁis to mean thét I WOuld ‘have to secure
admifiistrative approval under R5199 for any wells drilled or

requésted to be drilled closer than 3

MR.~NQ$TER: Closer than 330, yes, sir.

MR. BIRDSEYE: That is what I wanted to know.
MR. NUTTER: And closer than 330 feet to another

producing well.

MR. BIRDSEYE: Yes.

MR. ﬁATéH: "Or 660 feet, I guess 1t would ‘be.
as been that the

MR. KENDRICK: Our 1nterpretatlon he

pool rules have been establlshed to allow wélls}tO;be within

165 feet of the boundary of the forty acre tract,

been résigned so,ﬁhat those wells drilled at the 1

i3 ) :
be considered
T 1h:

4

a standard lbcatigh‘under'tba

‘pool. ’
MR.*NﬁTTER: I thihkfthé pool rules say 165'to the
outer boundary and 330 to another well, don't they?

2

‘1| knowledge. : e ]

that

30 feet to & section line.

and has not

1%

ocation would

L order "lth1n thls»
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Loil well.

'MR. BIRDSEYE: That's correct. I was mistaken.
MR, HAT@H:“We all agree with you, -
: oy

MR. BIRDSEYE: Well, Mr. Kendrick has given a resume

of the past and present htstory of a number of these wells,

I think that in falrness to all parties I should do a 11ttle

amplifying.
Wells Number 1, 2 and 4, which were drilled as part.

of the original five spot authorized by Order R3199, those e
o

wells had not ever been put on commercial»pﬁéauction.
It waS~comtemplaEéd'under the oriéinél‘ofder that
injection would take place in what is now Well Numoer 10 and

that Wells Number 1, 2, 3 and 4 would become oil wells when the

water flood actually was initiated.

2 : . - . o
In the interim permiSsioh'waserequested and'graﬁted

to make Number 10 a producing 011 well, which lt has been more
or less contlnuously since the day of completlon in- 1968
In addition, WellmNumber‘3 has been‘producéd as an
Apparently there was some confusiéﬂ in granting and
approving Form ClOdffbr‘Ehetcwell. | ’

It was the allowable later canceled. I understand:

that I should apply now for approval of an allowable of ‘that

well as a non-standard location, and I will see to it that that

is don€,

Now, as regards Wells Numbef 1- 2 and 4, whlch are -

part of an original five spot, it is Stlll my intention to

o
st
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As far as I

C105 ang the locatichs,

Production,

MR. BIRDSEYE.
MR, BIRDSEYE:

MR. KENDRICK:
MR. NUTTER.
hole or throﬁdh'perférati

MR, BIRDSEYE:

Put those wells on production,

PAGE 23

know,

'End”bresumably, to put them on

Yes,

, MR, NUTTER: po they ‘have tubing in themp

I don't believe any of ﬁhbsa have

No, no,

ons?

These are with one eéxception,

How are you completing your well, open

which 1.
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_cap or something on there?

in the hole, ‘the pump jacket has been set back.

#hink it is either the 7 or one well which I will come to
after a while, All 6f them are open 6peratidﬂé.

MR, HUTTER: - So the pay is open t§ the-a£mosphere in
these three‘Wells, ﬁhen? | |

MR, BIRDSEYE: Yes. Ex¢ept that there is some fluid,
mainly primarily oil stéﬁding:in the bottom of the well.,

MR. NUTTER: Bht the open hole is open?

MR. BIRDSEYE: The casing is open to the atmosphere,
as Mr, Kendrick éaid. |

‘MR, NUTTER: Now; what means do you propose that your
fiéid meri would use ‘to complete in -the sﬁffadé of the well?

MR. BIRDSEYE: Well, there is a thread coming, I thin
at Ehe égb of the caSing‘OnleaCh of thoge wells.

MR. NUTTER: ‘And they would put a bolt, plug or a

MR, BIRDSEYE: Yes, sir. Whatever is appropriate.
Number 5 is equipped as a producing well. I believe it is:ét

the present time.
MR, KENDﬁICK: I believe the rising tubing is stil1l
. . = ) . ‘)v,
MR. BIRDSEYE: It requires a non-standard location
because it was drillsd in error five feet too close to the

bdﬁndary line of section twenty-seven, the north line, and an

. Which

application for a non-stahdafd location under Order 3199

will be forthcoming immediately for that well.
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Numbers 8 and 9 which I filed have recently -- on Form €103,
'filéd with Mr. Kendrick's office was the program which Mr.
ﬁMacDonald had proposed to me, and informed me

‘ to the 011 Commission as a proposed and approve;

17

Wells Number 8, 9 and 12 were drilled as farmout
from me to other operators, énd,I must assume the responsibility
for the fact that thoserells were not plugged in accordance
with £he'regu1a£iohs. -

My‘farmoﬁt &greemehts called for the other operators
in this and EheJCA§eAnumberéd 8 and 9 Kenneth MacDonald
éloomfield to take care of the £iling of the form which I
assumed had been done. ‘ | §

It apparently was not done. ”

MR. HATCH: Excuse me.  You said 8 and 9 and --

v

MR, BIRDSEYE: Numbers 8, 9 andgiz*are the three well

that were drilled as farmouts, and the plugging program for

had been related

program, and thdt is the program which is specif1¢u on’ the
o

forms recently filed w1th’Mr. Kendrick's office.

Nelther of those wells encountered'ény shows of oil

or ‘gas nor any water, sand. 'They were really dry holes..

Well Number 12 was drilled as a farmout to Carl Ray

filed forms.

hpparently no forms whatsoever weve filed, including

¢101 and C102.
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25|

The well is as Mr. Kendrick stated, uncased and
open, and encountered no shows of oil or gas.

Ninety feet of the Qell was cored through what is
a producing interval to the northwest, and thé Chaco Wash Pool
without Shows;

‘The hole; again, is extremély”dry‘hole, and it is
my intéh%ibn‘toipfbpose é;pﬁuggiﬁg'pfégrém'whiéh will be
appropr;gte in viéwvéf;the3stfata éncountered in the drilling
of that well.

In addition, the location neéds to be cleaned up

and leveled, and it is my proposal to do that also.

Wéll'Number 11 is an offset to prdéucingxﬁéils'in
the Chaco Wash Pool{ © It is an open hole. It has no casing in
it. |

4Itiis my prépdéal to caée that hbrejprdpéily,'and°it
willqultiméteiy‘be'made into an injection well as part 0f~£he
‘Chaco Wash water £lood.

'SubseqUehtffbfms élO3,déEaiiing thé casing program
are now overdue and ﬁill be filed imhediately,

And I think that in addition to these other specific
points réqardihg’fho§e‘wells, Mr. Kendrick fécommendéd a pit

for each tank bottom and also a protective pit at each well to

. ‘prevent plugs of surface of the ground by potential leakage.

Those are certainly reasonable and will be done.

Those, as 1 see it, are the statuses of the
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s and the steps which I thxnk should be

individual well

2 undertaken lmmedlately to correct any past def1c1ency.

3 MR. NUTTER: what comment '4id you make on 6.and 7,

4| Mx. Blrdseye°

MR, BIRDSEYE Number 6/ 1 believe, is no¥ completely

6 legitiMate. it was & non~standard location.

7 _ sPermissidn was requested recently and granted.

é MR. NUTTE#: so it has now pbeen completed? f
‘9 MR. BIRDSEYE: It was completed -2 number of months "

10| 39°¢ but it was pointed out to me that it was 2 non—standafd

1 location and perm1951on for which has been requested and grante

12 MR. NUTTEgj And”you"have received 2 non—standard'

13 “jocation for “it?

wl Mr. BIRDSEYE: Yes: That's correct. A I
w 15 ,MR;‘NUTTER: _And Number 1? ‘ ’ ~ : -
16 MR . KENDRICk._ chat was with 1, 2 and 4 for wells

7 to be pdtentialed and capped or completed as produceable wells.
v{;- MR. BIRDSEYE: ‘Number 7 is ready to be’ potentialed

19> and completed. 7 y J

| MR. NUTTER: Ohr one of the group of four we‘wlls, | ©
a 1, 2, 4 and 7 weie tne:wells in that group? i

'22‘ 4 MR. AIRDSEYE: Right.

I MR. KENDRICK: Right.

oA MR. BiﬁﬁSEYE: It has”easing in it.

MR. NUTTER: Most of the wells that dofhave‘oasing,
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1 you are going to cap them and then run a swab test bn them and

2| convert them to producers?

ENY

i R AN ey st S g

o _
A 3 MR. BIRDSEYE: That's correct.

4| MR. NUTTER: Okay. Now, let me run down the wholeé
‘iij 5| list of them, Henry, and see if I have got my notes right-on
~§é’ 6| them. |
- 7 Numbers 1, 2, 4 and 7 will be capped, and in the

g8 | interim before they are completed and tested as producers?

dearnley-meier r2:

o MR. BIRDSEYE: Right.
.10 MR. NUTTER: Number 3 is a prdéﬁéiﬁg well and a
11 | non-standard location will be approved either for it or the

12 | Number 10, whichever one takes?

MR.‘KENDRICK: Well, it is a proposal for the locatiopn

13

14 | of ththWO being in COhfliCt~w{£h‘Ordef'2112.

15 MR. BIRDSEYE: fWell,Jexcuse'me. Is it feaSiblélto

16 | have aliowabies'aséigned to both Numbér 3 and 107

a7 MR.‘NUTTER: After an approvaleor whichever one o d l

18 needs the approval, yes, sir,

19 _MR. BIRDSEYE: Fine. oy
20 - MR. NUT&ER= They are both receiving the allowable. ‘f N
21 MR. BIRDSEYE: Okay. “ | ‘>: ’1
sz MR. NUTTER: iSo”Numbervi will be a producing well wiEL

: 23| 2 16cation’to be appﬁoved, Number 5 is equipped as a producing ; B |

i :f 24@»we11'»aﬁd~you will get a nOn-étangard location approved? , ,

- gt 25 Number 6 has now been completed, and you have receide
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‘think, Mr. Kendrick, you said that you would approve that

pligging of the wells, but the wells have been plugged according -

‘They were not plugged at our expense. They were plugged at the

~ expense of farmer out, Mr. MacDonald.

a non-standard location for it?
MR. BIRDSEYE: Yes.
MR. NUTTER: Number 7 is one of the group of fdur

up there? Number 8, a plugging program has been submitted.

plugging program, It is an ac;eptable'plugging>program?
MR.‘KENDRiﬁR: I think his plugging program is
acceptable. Markeré have been set in Wells Number 8 and 9.7
MR, NUfTﬁﬁ{ So_the wells ﬁave been plugged in
accordance &iEhﬁthe plugging prdggams'that'you havé Submitted?{
'MR. BIRDSEYE: That;s correct, yes,»Sir.
MR. NUTTER: Do you recall offhand what that program -
consisted of?
MR. BIRDSEYE: I have the forms. vThe:bvérsighﬁéwés

that the plugging program was not submitted prior to the

to the’pludﬁing prégram, which has‘subSeqhéﬁtly beén.approved.‘
QR. HATCH: Mr. Birdseye, y;u'didfn0t~have Welis.S |
and 9 plugged yourself?
' “ MR. BIRDSEYE: Théy'were pluégéd in the presénce of

our pumper out Ehefe. They were not plugged in m?‘pfesence.

MR. HATCH: They were plugged inaccordance with the

way you wanted them to be pld&géd?
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MR. BIRDSEYE: That's correct. T worked out the ]
plugging program.

MR. HATCh: And you worked the plugging program?

MR. BIRDSEYE: I did.

MR. HATCH: ~“And your pumper‘witnessed'the plugging?

MR. BIRDSEYE: That's correct. Well Number 8 was
ﬁlﬁégeaAwitheéﬁifty—f{ve sacks conmon cement from 450 to 520
feet, which covered the producxng interval in the podi'to the

west Chaco Wash Pool,'plug was twenty-five sacks from 330 to

380 feet.

I'm sorry. That is the producihg‘zone‘in the Chaco
Wash Pdol;qaﬁd it waseplugged from the surface to twenty feet
with ten ‘sacks, and the steel marker was installed. Heavy
‘mud was left between the plugs.

| Well Numbexr 9, it was plugge With tﬁirty sacks and

250 to 520 feet, which covered tbe produc1ng interval‘ﬁad it
been present, but it was absent, producing interval in the
vChaco~wash Pool, and it was‘élqued from the surface ‘to £ifty
feet with a heavy mud plug in between, and the steel marker
was inStaiied. L |

MR. NUTTER: Okéy. That takes care of 8 ahdA9. Well
Number 9, on this lease, ny hote here says that’you will case
the hole and make it into an , injection well? And the forms

which are delinquent will be filed for the witness?

MR. BfRDSEYE: Correct.
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14

MR. NUTTER: Well Number 12, my notes say that you
will propose an appropriate plugging program and you will plug

{-and abandon the well and CIeaﬁ“the location.

MR. BIRDSEYE: . That's correct.

MR. NUTTER: SS that ought to take care of the entire
" list of them now. |
MR. KENDRICK: 1In lieu of any requests that the well
be removed from Well Number 8 and 9 and replaceqd, I would o
recommend acceptance of a certain filed statement from either

Mr. MacDonald or Mr. Jaramillo that those plugs are in those

places, in lieu of redrilling the hole and ‘plugging.

MR, BIRDSEYE: I would be happy to provide such a

statement.

MR. KENDRICK: Thank you.

MR. NUTTER: A notarizéd affadavit, in other words.
MR. KENDRICK: You will obtain an affadavit on that

effect; then, from Mr. MacDonald, Mr. Birdseye?

MR. BIRDSEYE: Yes. Be happy to.

MR. HATCH: What length of time are we talking about

‘here?..

- to get to our

Wells, the 1, 2, 4 and 7 that will be tested and put on

producfidn dltimately, what period of time do you think it is

géing to take before that would be established?

MR. NUTTER: I was going to get ‘to that next. Now,

group of wells up here, Mr. Birdseye, before
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MR. BIRDSEYE: Wwell, this particular jeasc is in the

R
P S e i ST PR -

ransferred with two other leases, including

process of being t

N SR

thekone at Red Mountain to new ownership, and the work will be

g

performed and pald for by thc new owner or new corporation,

and it is dlfflcult for me to predict exactly when the paper

r:gi\n o

k and the 3331gnments of the leases will be completea.

NOX

YWl
H RE R s
b .

ren

I don't think ‘i would be judlcious to tie too short

-meier

a schedule to this work which is fairly con31derab1e amount

that needs to he done. I would like to see ninety days in whicl

to have ltfcompleted from this date.

; vaa».wwmmfmwn.:wri-mm.-....?y.w:.....n e

dearnley

MR. NUTTER: Well, you don' t thlnk ninety days would

be. unreasonable to spe01fy an order?

MR, BIRDSEYE: No. I don't think it would be

unreasqpable,

MR. NUTTER' po you think the property will be

L

transferxed and the work could be accomplished within that

hfhéty days? -
MR. BIRDSEYE- We hope wheéther or not the transfer

of the property 1s completed these programSRWill pe completed

within ninety days.
MR NUTTER : 1 See. Now, on the Number 5: you are

AN o .
goind tdf 'Ealn an unorthodox location if we withhold entering

or in this case? For how long, George, fﬁﬂgd'it’take
to ' obtain the non- standardllocatlon? é‘%

Y

any ord
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“you have waivers.

~offset,

Tgive a maximum of thirty“days. You would get the appliéatioh

1s

thesz are twenty days unless there ‘are no of fsets or unless

1 know the ordinary -- I don't have that. Mr.
Birdséye has the copy of it:

'MR. NUTTER: Well, that was in tﬁe‘absence of any
offset opér3£6£s or waiting ééfiod or anything. If we could i
specify thirty days, is“that going to be sufficient to obtain
a non-standard location, Mr. Birdseye? {

MR. BIRDSEYE: I note that in the case of --

MR .. NUTTER: The”waitiné period is twenty days.

MR. BIRDSEYE: In the case of Number 5 there is an
MR. NUTTER: Well, the waiting period is twehty. We [

in and we would have the waiting;péribd‘then.
VMR.‘BIRDBEfﬁz Fine. I agree with that.
MR, NUTTER:t Thirty days. ‘
MR. BIRDSEYE: OXay.
= MR;fNUTTER: ‘You have received your non-standard

location on your Number 6?

" MR. BIRDSEYE: Yes.

%

&

MR. NUTTER: - Numbers 8 and 9 have been plugged, and
YOu'wilIVSubmit'a certification to that effeCt?

MR. BIRDSEYE: Yes,

MR. NUTTER: Can we have that within thirty days, Mr.
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Birdseye?
MR. BIRDSEYE: Yes, sir.

MR. NUTTER: What about a deadline for casing Number

llfgﬁd‘preparing it for an injection well?

Would that come under the same ninety day thinq?
MR. BIRDSEYE: I would like it under the minety days.
MR, NUTTER: All right. And Number 12, you will

propose an appropriate pliigging program and abandonment and

i

“elean the location? You plan to do that yourself?

MR. BIRDSEYE: I don't know yet.

MR. NUTTER: Or w&%&a‘this be part of the transfer?

MR, BIRDSEYE: If the transfer is not completed
wiﬁhin ninéty‘daYs I will assume responsibility.

MR. NUTTER: So ‘we"wiil put ninety days on thét.
DoeS'anfong have any furﬁhér'questiﬁnS“Of Mr; Birdseye? He"
may be‘excused.

(Wiﬁnéss excused)

MR;'NﬁTTERf Do you have aﬁYtﬁihgffurther, Mr,
Birdseye? | | *

MR. BinSEfE: No, 1 do not.

MR. NUTTER: Do you have anything furﬁher,'Mr. Hatch§

MR, HATCH: No. "1 do not.

MR. NUTTER: Mr, Kendrick?

MR. KENDRICK: No. ;

MR, NUTTER: Doe&s anyone haveyanythihg they wish to
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sffer in Case Number 455472

We will take the case;\}md’er

advisement, and the hearing is adjourned.
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WITNESS PAGE
A. R. KENDRICK
birect Examination by Mr. Hatch 2

HENRY S. BIRDSEVE

20

- Testimony

EXxHLIBITS

— e .

NUMBER
’Oil'thServatibn Conmmission
Exhibit Number 1
0il CdnserVaﬁion;cOmmissicn.

Exhibil Number 2 19
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_STATE OF NEW MEXICO

COUNTY OF BERNALILLO -

)

)

)

I, LINDA MALONE, Court Reporter, do hereby certify that

the foreqoing and attached Transcript of Hearing before the

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission was reported by me; and

that the same is a true and correct record of the said

proceedings, to the best of my knowledge, skill and ability.

i

w"\{%cza e ///(/M

Court Reporter

§ 20 hoveby swrtify that the fopageing it
a2 ecaplats rmesﬁ o wiy w«m&admsr in

the Bzvuiaar b@éri*k ﬁf Law ﬁﬂ..wuﬁif{m
henrd y:m @L"’
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<fweﬁ nox4co o1 COnaorvatzoa ¢uamxuuion




DALPORT OIL CORPORATION . _
1134 THE 600 'BUILDING NI AT
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78401 ~ .

]

AL
S LR
. saiil TY - CODE 512-882-7863

ppril 22, 1975

Mr. Daniel Nutter ;gt/é;az
NMOCC bt

'P.0. Box 2088
Santa Fe,'NeW»Mexjco
- : Re: NM,

Case 45T5QE;;§ ‘

<ed Double L Queen Water

Dear Sir: o
At the hearing held on April 16, 1975, 1 sald that we would fur-
nish~ihf6Yﬁ§tibm‘Cﬁhtérhiﬁgﬁgés wells in the proposed Double L
Field Unit. | ; :

The following wells are listed in the Double L-Queen associated
poo1'and“are*ga51we11s by virtue of the 30,000-1 GOR Timitation:

| s soduction, January 1975
Well Tract Location Gas-MCF 071-bbTs

‘Amoco #1 Falgout I SE SE Sec. 23 938 None
.Federal "A" 14S-29E

| efé?iyﬁ#1‘Amerada '8 'NW NE Sec. 12 4960 47
"ev Federal 155-29E S 4
McClellan #1 11 SE SE Sec. 12 No production since
garbara-Federal 155-29E : 11-74
Amoco #1 State EK 18 SE SW Séc. 25 11057 203
14S-29E M
~Grace #1 State 19 NE NE Sec. 1 o ‘production since
‘ | 165-29E 6-73 |

Itiis imperative to inject watévwaIEngziﬁeyﬁisfgtl%caﬁfﬁéf‘fmfaﬁder~
to form a water bank which wou}d*ﬁrév@htjpi] frdmimQang’Updip“thto
the gas cap. If the oil is allowed to migrate updip into the gas
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Mr. Daniel Nutter :
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Apri] 22, 1975 - ‘ ' 2

Y
H

cap, it could not’ be recovered, thereby causing waste.",

If the Grace #1 State, Tract 19, is removed from , i
) d, such. removal ‘of one we11 would not materially .

affact the outcome of this flood. : !
§

Please advise if more inforn tion s required

o e BN

Very truly ‘yours, :
V;fd . | R

Le/on M. /LZmpe// 3 N
LML/ 3b | :
cc:  Mr. Sim Christy’ v

~P.0. Box 1180
RoswelT, New Mexiz0 88201
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@ COLORADO PLATEAU GEOLOGICAL SERVICES, ING.
e SUITE 2E
ZAY : 413 Wzs“r MAIN STREET _
i : Y 1
m” M FARMINGTON, New. MEXICO 87401 - (505) 8259671 .
3 Gt b et it #.0.1ox 87 S
¥ Exploration Program Planning & Supervision
Y& Property Development and Management - November 14 1973
ot
AR
\ ,_:.;\", "i‘ Ly
; N
Mr, Al Kendrick - Q)t’{ﬁﬁﬁﬁi“w

Englneer, Distri
New Mexico 0i1 Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, '‘New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Kendricks:

in response to your létter ¢f Novemver 8, 1973, I would like to review .
our actions taken to date, As you will recall Comm1ssion ‘Order No. R-4227 -+
as amended required certain actions by Henry S. Birdseye on the ‘Chaco Wash
properties. ‘The amendments ‘in¢iuded time eéxtensions to September 30, 1973,

. We would like to ihfofm’ you that as of that date all requirements called
for in Commlss1on Order No. R= 4227 as amended had been complied with., Well
No, 2 at that time was on production, however, subsequent to October, 1973,
the well sanded-up and the pump jack was removed and placed on well No. 6.
We are presently awaiting availability of a work-over rig to come in and
“clean outiwell No. 2 which will be done as soon as a° rig is in the area. 1In
Tyour letter of November 8, 1973, you listed a number of ‘other minor dis-- i
crepancies on’ ‘the well prop'rties which we would like to advise you' are ;
presently corrected or in theiprocess of correction. A recap of.each of
these discrepanc1es is listed below: . i

Well'#1 - The pit ‘at the well héad has been cleaned of the sand which.
had blown into 1it, _The fence is presently being reconstructed,

The leaking stuffing box has been fixed.

A o 0 e

Well §#2 - The well sign has been replaced and this well will be placed - : %
" on production as soon as-a work=-over rig is available. ;

Well #3 - The stuff1ng box has ‘been fixed and ‘the ditch to the pit has
- been reworked and cleaned out,

Well #4 «~ We are constructing a fenced pit at the well Nead and are-
- re-ditching to the" pit on “this well, A new sign has been
vV ordered and will be errected upon receipt, 0

:,Weil #45 = 0ur pumper, Fino Jaramillo, has' been instructed to set the
surface marker this week.



LY
- "\

Well #6 = A new sign has been ordered and will be put’uP upon reééipt.

Well #7 - The pumper will set surface marker this week and will be re-
moving the small pieces of casing on location, s

Well #10 -:The leaklng water at the 1n3ect10n pufip and at the ‘well head
‘will be re-routed so that it may enter the pit at the well

head.
Well #11 - The pumper will set surface tarker this week and the ‘eross .
tie on the lgtation will be removed, :
Well #12 - The surface marker will be set this week. S o o o

, In'ad&ffibn>to these act1V1t1es, ‘which should be finished within the week,
we have ordered néw signs for Blackjack" Assoclates, Blackeye No. 1 and the
B1rdseye, et al 30-1A, which will also be put up upon receipt.

‘We would like for you to know that we are attempting ‘to run the Chaco
Wash lease in a conscientious manner and feel we have done a much’ better ‘Job
in our short period of operations then has been done by our predecessors over

the immediate previous years.

R e

Thank you for your patience and we will keep you advised upon our com-
pletion of the minor items mentiomed above,

1%

Ydurs very truly,

/ (;4« Y4 /

Bruce A, Black, h i

Agent for the Estate of o ;
 Henry S. Birdseye : 3

Chaco Wash Properties : . :

L A e a3

BABino , 5

. -2-







Memo ..

W. A Gressett; Superviacy ana
Ofil & Gas Inspector
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OI1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
STATE OF NEW MEXICO
1000 RI0 BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC
87410

I‘ {';-‘ .‘.T ,.;} ;
1972 r@ﬁ? 0} \‘/;‘Eﬂ

‘ f% : Mr. George Hatch ; -
3 “0il Conservation Cmmn15510n { JUN 21572
g P. 0. Box 2088 SN y

GIL CONSERVATION COMM,

Santa fe, New }exico
’ Santa, fe

Re: Orders R-L227 & R-4227-A B
Case No. L5s5h

i

S P S oL o

Dear George:

as of February 29, 1972.

| visited the area again June 23,
not changed,

The enclosed photographs show the fdllowing:
1. Santa Fe #3, oil sump not fenced,
2. Santa Fe #5, pump still not connected to well head.

3. Santa Fe #6, no fenced pit at wellhead as agreed at heariﬁg.

Ry

L. Santa F¢ #7, closed in &t the surface.

constructed at wellhead

6. Santa Fe #11, no change in status.
fenced,

the conditions are as they have been for two years,

Yours very trily,

: % Kendrick

Engineer, District #3

i ARK:mc

Enclosures: Photographs

] did not visit the location of the Santa Fe #2 or-the Santa Fe #12.

GOVERNOR

BRUCE XING

CHAIRMAN
LAND COMMiSSIONER
ALEXJ ARMUO ’
MEMBER

snms ceon.oclsr
A.L.PORTER, JR,
SECRETARY = DIRECTOR

A letter dated March lst with photoﬁraphs indicated the field conditions

The pumper told me that the situation had

. 5. Santa Fe #IO pump jack has béen removed from well] no fenced pit ever
“

7. Tank, note that 'a handdug pit is being'ccnstructed, not yet completed nor
e——asamang o

assume
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B COLORADO PLATEAU GROLOGICAL SERVICES, ING.
% o SUITE 2E
b g W 413 WEST MAIN STREET ~
““.....{j._._.;__;:&— : FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO Sqqor © (505) 325 671
g Satoe SRS - .0, hox 897
g Exploration Progrom Plonning & Supervision R :
W% Property Development ond Management November: 14, 1973
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Mr. Al Kéﬂdf}ck

Engineer, District #3 fol
New Mexico 01l Cdnsera€{0n'CommiSSion
1000 Rio Brazos Rd. ' :
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Deaf‘MrQ Kendrick:

» In ;eSpbﬁée‘tO’ySﬁrfleﬁter of quéﬁber 8, 1973, 1 would like to review
our actibﬁ&“tgk¢n to'daﬁg,y»As3you wilL‘teCall, CommigsiOn OtderwNo;fo4227j’
as amended required certain sctions by Henty S. Birdseye on the Chaco Wash

propéfties;‘ The amendments’included time extensions to September 30, 1973-

We would like to inform you that as of that date all requirements called -

for in Commisﬁiﬁn order No. R-4227 as amended had been complied with. Well

No. 2 at that time wésAon‘prddhctién,_however, subsequent to Octobers 1973,

the well sanded-up and the ﬁﬁmp'jpck'was'rémbvéd and placed on well No. 6.
We‘arefprésbhtly,awaiting availability of a work-over rig to come in and

clean out well No. 2 which will be done as soon as 2 rig is in the area. In .~
youriletter of Novemﬁet»81‘1923; you ‘1listed a mumber of other tinor ~dis-
crepancies on the well pf&ﬁérfies?wh1¢h we would like to advise you are
preéeﬂtlY‘cdrrected or in the process of correction. A recap of each of

. these discrepancies is 1isted below:

Well #1 = The pit 2t the well head has been cleaned of the sand Which
: had blown into it The fence is ptgseﬁtly'béiﬁg reconstructed.
The leaking stuffing box has been fixed. -
‘Well #2 - The well sign Has been; replaced and this well will be place
on'prOdUCEiOn‘as soon as & work-over rig {s available.

Well #3 - The Stﬁff{hgaﬁdxfhas‘beén fixed and the ditch to the pit has
been reworked and cleaned out. }
Well #4 - We;gfekﬁggétruétingma fenced pit at the well head and are
‘te-&itCHihg”tofthe“pit“Oﬂ*tﬁis well, "A new sign has been

ordered and will be errected"upon receipt. ‘
_Well #5 - Our ‘pumper, Fino Jaramillo, has been {nstructed to set t

he
surface marker this week. e

. . . . . e e i e A s R
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Well #6 - A new sign las been ordered and willhbe”put:up upon receipt,

Well #7 - The pumper will set surface marker this week and will be ve-
moving the small Pieces of casing on location, :

Well #10 - The leaking water at the iﬁjectioﬁ PuUmp ‘and at the well haad
: will be re-routed so that it may enter the pit ai ths we:l
head.

‘Well #11 - The pumper will $Et siifface marker this week and the ¢ross
tie on the locatichi will be Temoved,

Well #12 - The surface marker will be set this week.

In addition to these activities, which should be finished within the week,
we ‘have ordered new signs for Blackjack Assocliates, Blackeye No. 1 and the
Birdseye, et al 30-1A, which will also be put up ipon receipt,

»Thahkaxbuffot'ioﬁrjpﬁfiéhée5§ﬁd‘wé will keép”you advised upon our coti-

pletion of the minor items mentioned above, ’

Yours very truly,-

. . Bruce A. Black,
’ Agent for the Estate of
. Henry S, Birdseye
Chaco Wash Properties

,BAbfno

2




L. R. TRUJILLO

OIL CONSERVAT]ON OOMMISSION CHAIRMAN
STATE OF NEW h’EMCO LAND' COMMISSIONER
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC B ALF’;JM';;‘RM”O

STATE GEOLOGIST
__A.L. PORTER, JR.
SECRETARY - DIRECTOR

. 87410 L

November 8,
W oy
“@ ST “‘lhfijlbp
N L - A

RGN FENRARY

Mr. 8ruce Black
‘Colorado Plateau Geological Services, lnc. rC\F !W\“f‘ R sl v
: lff? S ]

Suite 2D RETR ,
hl3;w*st Main Street : - ' ol

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: Henry S, 8|rdseye propertres ,
Sections 2! 22 ¢ 27, Township 20 North, Range 9 West

Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Pool

Dear Mr.'Black:

commission Order R- k227, as amended, requ:red certaln actlon by Henry S.
Birdséye on the above captiched® propertles. The amendments ‘included time -
extensions to September 30, 1973.

*The status of each requarement is recapped below:

Well #l “Has been - put to produc ... The p:t ‘at’ the wellhead is fllled with sand.
The fence is down, A leaking stuffung box let water with a trace 6f oil run:onto

the’ ground

Well #2: The well slgn has been destroyed The well is not connected to the tank.
There is no pump on the well, The tubing is open at the surface, The wélltis
not producing or Injecting.

e

‘”Well‘#3; The well'iS"ﬁﬁmﬁlﬁg. A leaklng stufflng box" has caused a small amount
of 611 to flow to'thefpit, The ditch to the” plt needs a little work,

Well #l: The well is pumping. There is no fenced pit at the- wellhead to” collect
--any oil that may leak from the 'stuffing box. The well sign has been destroyed.

well #5: Cement has béen ‘placed down=-hole as part of the plugging operations. No \ ;
surface marker has been set, T
Well #6 Well sign has been destroyed. Weil is pumping,

‘ Well #7. Cement has been ‘placed down= hole as part of the plugging program. Pieces
of ca3|ng laying on location. No surface marker has Been set.,

IWell #8: Has been plugged and abandoned.

"Well #9: ‘Has been pﬁugééd and abandbned.

i ~ Well #IO- Injection has been initiated, Water leaking at the |nJection ‘pump -and
f ' at the wellhead cannot enter the pit at the wellhead.




 November 8, 1973 .

Mr. Bruce Black
Page 2

Well #11: Cement has been ‘placed down-hole as part of the pligging’ program. No
surface marker has been set, Cross tie on location.

Well #12: Cement has been placed dOWn-hoIe as part of the plugging program. No
surface marker has been set,

Rute 202 of the Riiles and Regulatnons identifies the reqlired |nformatxon and
sizés for the markers.

If there are questions, please contact us.

Yours very' truly,

A R, Kendruck
Engineer, Dlstrlct #3

ARK:mc

“cc: 0il Conservatlon Commission
Santa Fe, New'Mexico

United states Fidelity and Guaranty Co.
301 ‘San'Mateo Blvd, S, E. .
Albuquerque, New ‘Mexico 87108
Attn: Mr, H, H, Smith

Claims Departmént

Mr. 0D.Js Walsh

Office of ‘the Land Commissuon
’Santa Fe Paclflc ‘Rat1road Co,

4549 Prodice Plaza .

Los’ Angeles, Calufornua 90058

S T,




GOVERNOR
oo , . BRUCE KING
O1L. CONSERVATION COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
STATE OF NEW MEXICO | an chuuissione
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC ' “ MEMBER
87410 i
STATE GEOLOGIST

A.L. PORTER JR.

August 18, l97 - SECRETARY = DIRECTOR

‘vUnlted States Fidelity ‘and Guaranty Co.
301 :San Mateo Blvd. S. E.

Albuquerque, New Mexlco 87108 #i%

Attn: Hr. W, H, Smith, Claim Department - OIL COMSERVATIGN COMM.

Dear Mr, Smlfh: amtar o

You have unqleéd about ‘the status of work’ performed on: wells belonglng to Henry

S. Birdseye (new deceased) in the Chaco Wash Mesaverde Pool.

Comnisslon Order R=L227 and R<L227-A sets out the follownng requirements and for
each | am |nd|catlng compliance or non~-compliance:

. Wells 1, 2, b and 7 - required to be plugged and abandoned or closed=in" at “the
surface prior to December 31, 1971. None of these have been’ plugged but they
. have been closed-in at the surface.

S22 Well Aimber 11 - requlred to be pluggeéd and abandoned by December 31, l97l
completed as a produclng Well The well has not béen pligged or completed

3. well l2 -lrequlred to be plugged and abandoned by December 31, 1972. The
operator's- representatcve lnformed me last week that this well had been pliagged,
but Commlssuon forms have ‘not been filed so stating.

L4, The order requlred fenced pits to be- constructed at each produc|b|e well: and at -
the lease tank by ‘December 31!, 1971, A pit has been constructed and fenced at

the lease tank but not at any of the wells,

5. Wells‘l 2, b, 5, 7 and 11 are to be plugged and abandoned by ‘Decenber 31, 1972,
-if“/they are not on actlve production or injection prior to that date. None of
these wells are producing-at this time, nor have they been plugged

this date. Certaln actions were not requ:red untll December 3l 1972. 1 would
anticlipate that the Commisslion will institute further proceedlng “to "insure
cOmplnance soon after that date, : ; o

‘This week | ‘discussed the: problem ‘wi'th ‘Mr, ‘Bruce Black of Farmlngton who s’
evldently golng to operate the: property for the estate,  Mr. Black’ lndlcated that
an effort would be made to coniply with the terms of the order prlor to the

expiration date,

You, ‘very‘;ril’* o
Emery C (3] 3]

uSupervl or, Dlstrlct 43

EGA:mc s o F . e o
cce " George Hatch, Attorney, 011 Conservation Commission, Santa Fe, New Mexico

Mr. "BriceBlack, Fariington, New Mexico

et e
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1000 Rio Brazos Road

Henry S. Birdseye

CLRTIFIED PROFESSIONAL GEOLOGIST
OtL AND MINERAL INVESTMENTS
530 JeFFERSON ST, N.E. / P, O, BOX 8294
ALevouLAcue, NEw MExco 87108
TELEPHONE AC 505.285.4956

20 January, 1972 .

Re: Orders R. 4227 and Re4227A

MreiAs R. ‘Kendrick
Ny M. Oil .Congervation COmmisswn

Aztec, New Mexico 87410
Doar Mr. Kendri‘él’c:

T am’ pleased to report that most of the procedures outlined
in the caption‘e‘trders have been accomplished at the Chaco Wash Mesaverde

Pool, to wits W«

© 1. Swage nipples have installed on wells 1, 4, and 7. 5&4#"4
For some reason, thére has been and is a severe “shortage gt
of swage nipples in Farmington and none are avallable / 2” .
in Albuquerque‘a This has delayed compliance with the
orders, sitice you evidently felt that the inverted
retal cans were inadeguate.

2. Pits have been constructed at wellsd, b, and 10, (0"‘;“""’6)
and ferices erected. As you are no doubt aware, the 2

extremely cold temperatures in December and January .
caused frost which extends to adepth of at least two v ,
feet. Digging the pits and erecting the fences has been it
difficult at best. gdornd)

3.1t is ny understarding that the completion of well #11°
is not required immediately, as set forth in ‘Order R-4227A
N Nevertheless, it 15 my intention to complete the well and
proceed with development of the pool just as soon as ‘the

peak of severe winter weather has passed. , NS
rdec (21

i Forms C-103, Intent to Plug and Abandon and Subsequent. e
Report of Abandonment for well #12 will be mailed shortly.

5. Application for approval of NSL's for Nos. 3 and 5 has oK " for ") |
‘been made, and approval of the of fset operator in Section
28 has been obtained. N k
o
We regret that there has been some delay in compliance die to %

the weather, which has’ apparently prevented the offset’ operators from
properly complying with Commission regulations also, with numerous une
plugged dry holes, uncleared locations; etc. :

R

Yours, very truly,

Y e .
Kenry S. Bi seye 3

HSB11m




GOVERNOR

- BRUCE KING
OIL COVSERVAT]ON COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
LAND COMMISSIONER
STATE OF NEW MEXICO -v ALEX J. ARMUO
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC MEMBER

s _, ; 87“0,‘»( STATE GEOLOGIST

RIEECEZIVED A.L.PORTER, IR.
v @ . Jenuary 5, 1972 . SECRETARY - DIRECTOR

- ‘ JANL O 1972

s “Mr. George Hatch s .

5 0il Conservation Commission * 1 GONSEDRVATION COMM;

% P. 0. Box 2088 o

g Santa Fe, New Mexico

-

b+ . i : §

| § - Re: Ordens R 4227 and R 4227 A
‘g ) Dear Gedrge:
The following was noted during a field inspection of wells on the Santa Fe lease
of Henry S. 8irdseye in the Chaco \fash Mesaverde Pool
inVerted

CWells 1, 2 and b are closed at the surface with buckets or tin“cans

over the top of the casing.

-2 Well #7 "is not c\osed at the surface.

‘No pit has been constructed at a well or the tank.

L. Well #11 has nOt been re-entéred either to case or to plug and abandon.

<L R

5 A1l we have recelved for well #12 is an intent to drsll

Essedfially, what<Hr Blrdseye has accompllshed in the field is nothlng
tion that Mr. Birdseye asked for 90 ‘days from June 16, 1971,
to accompllsh a sale of the lease and that another 90 ‘days would have been

: uffncnent time to complete all field work on “the ‘lease. Without a copy of the
transcript | see no need for Order 4227-A. | think ‘the original order was much

in line with the testimony and our intent in calllng the case.

[t is ny recollec

included; because, the situation

of the field conditions are not
4 - even to the amotint of &now

Photographs
ast pictures suppl:e

was ‘almost identical to the i
on the ground.

|¥ other information is needed, please contact us.

. Yog;s very/kruly, ,
/X/ /éz%wd(
Englneer, pDistrict #3

ARK:mc ,
cc: Mr. Henry S. Birdseye
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be instructed to complete the work requirea by the captioned orders.

Ty

_ GOVERNOR
: . L - BRUCE KING
O1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
STATE OF NEW MEXIC( LAND COMMISSIONER
_ STATE OF NEW MEXICO 'ALEX J. ARMUO
87410 e d kg g '
. LR STATE GEOLOGIST
R A.L.PORTER,JR.
tarch 1, 1972 > ; ) o SECRETARY — DIRECTOR
Mr. George Hatch _ e ey
011 Conservation Commission
Box 2088 n
ganta Fe, New Mexico
Re: Case 'No. L55h4 o :
Orders No. R-U227 and R-L227-A
pear Georgde:
A field inspection bn’Febrﬁéry 29, ‘1972, regarding the subject orders
revealed the following:
1. Santa Fe #1, #l and #7 have been closed-in at the surface,
2. Santa Fe #2 is photo 1 is unchanged.
3.. Santa Fe #3 in photo 2 has oil in 2 challow oil sump which is not fenced.

L. Santa Fe #6 in photo 3 does not have an oil pit at or near the well.

5, Santa Fe #10 in photo L has oil standing in 3 shallow oil sump to the ;
laft of the well in the photo. : :

6. The tank in photos 5 and 6 has a pit Wiith ‘dike walls approximately 6 inches = ;-
high in the natural ‘drainage and at least 50 yards from the tank, The o
‘dike is nearer to the Santa Fe #10 than to the tank. The joining of the photos
g6 is not a true representation’ because they were not taken from the
same location; however, they> do show the general situation. Y

7. Santa Fe #11 has not been re-entéred as required by the above captioned orders.
The well is not cased. The hole is behind the small plece of core which
| stood up between the sign and the cow chips in photo 7.

8. The dry pits at Santa Fe wgil #1 and fl have been ‘fenced,
|f my recommendations are requested, | will §uggest'thaﬁgfhe“bondihg company

| f furthier information is needed, please contact us,

,;ggrs very f
A{;" O e e &
Engineer, District #3

ARK:mc

Encis: Pﬁofbsil thru 7
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| CASE NO. 4554 | |

" Order No. R-4227

ii abandoned.

(5) That said Wells Nos. 8 and 9 have been plugged and

(6) That said Wells Nos. 3 and 5 have been completed as
producible oil wells at unorthodox locations.

(7) That Well No. 6 wés drilled and completed as a
producible oil well at an unorthodox location which has been

approved

(8) That {n order to prevent waste and protect correlative
rights said Wells Nos. 1, 2, 4, and 7 should be either plugged
and abandoned or closed at the surface in accordance with a
program approved by the Aztec District Office of the New Mexico
0il Conservation Commission on or before December 31, 1971.

(9) That in-order to prevent wa-tekand4protoct correlative
rights said Well No. 11 should be either plugged and abandoned
or cased and completed in accordance with a program approved |
by the Aztec Office of the New Mexico 01l cOnacrvation Commi-—
sion on or before December 31, 1971. i

{10) That in order tO'prGVent,wqete and protect correlative
rights said Well No. 12 should be plugged and abandoned in
accordance with a program approved by the Aztcc Office of the
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission,

(11) That in order to prevent waste and protect correlative
rights said Wells Nos. 3 and 5 sholld be plugged and abandoned ,
in accordance with a- ‘program approved by the Aztec Office’ of "g
the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission or application for :
approval for the unorthodox locations received by the Secretary-
Director of the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission on or

before Decemker 31. 1971.

+(12) ” That each of said Wells Nos.’ 1. 2, 3, 4, 5, 7, and 11
should be plugged and abandoned in accordance with a program
approved by the Aztec Office of the Commission on or before
December 31, 1971, if said well has not been placed ‘on active

i production or injection by that time.

(13) That in order to prevent pollution of streams and

| surface damage, properly fenced surface pits should be con-

gtructed at the site of each well that is capable of producing
and at the site of the central tank battery.
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CASE NO. 4554

: Order No. R-=4227

s REF ORDERED 3

(1) That Henry s.ﬁbirdaéyekis hareﬁy ordered to either
plug and abandon or effectively close at the surface each of
his Wells Nos. 1, 2, and 4, located in Unit P of ‘Section 21

. and Well No. 7, located in Unit D of Section 27, Township 20

North, Range 9 West, Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Oil Pool, McKinley
County, New Mexico, on or before December 31, 1971.

(2) That Henry S. Birdseye, is hereby ordered to plug
and abandon or to case and complate his Well No. 11, located
in Unit D of Section 27, Township 20 North, Range 9 West,
Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Oil Pool, McKinley County, New Nexico,
on or before December 31, 1971..

(3) That Henry 5. Birdseye is heroby ordered to plug and
abandon his Well No. 12, located in Unit F of Section 27,

Township 20 North, Range 9 West, Chaco Wash-Mesaverde 0Oil Pool,'

McKinley County, New Mexico, on or before “December 31, 1971.

(4) That Henry S. Birdseye is hereby ordered to apply to

the Secretary-~Director of the New Mexico Oil Conservation

Commission for the approval for unorthodox locations for his

Well: No. 3, located in Unit P of Section 21 and his Well No, 5
located in Unit D of Section 27, Township 20 North, Range 9
West, Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Oil Pool, McKinley County, . New

| Mexico, or to plug each of said wells in accordance with a

program approved by the Aztec Office of the New Mexico Oil
Conservation Commission on or before December 31, 1971,

(5) That Henry 8. Bird-eye is hereby ordered to pluq and
abandon each of the above-dascribed Wells Nos. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5,
7. and 11, on or before December 31, 1971, if said well is not
on active production or injection at said time.. , ,

{(6) That Henry S§. Birdseye is heraeby ordered to construct
a properly fenced surface pit at the site of each of his wells
that is capable of producing in the Chaco Wash~Mesaverde Oil
Pool and at the site of the central tank battery for said wells
on or before December 31, 1971.

(7) That Henry 6. Birdseye, prior to plugging and abandoning,

effectivoly closing, or casing and completing any of the above-
described wells, shall obtain from the Aztec Office of the

e et o kg S, 114 e o

i
;
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* Commission, a Comaission
. and abandoning, effectively closing, or casing and completing
and shall notify said Aztec Office of the

'
2
t
i
1
t
¥
t
B
i
il
ty
i
1
;
{
¢
i

e
CASE NO. 4554
Order No. R-4227

| said well or wells,
date and hour aaid work is

-apbroved program for said plugging

2 el

to be commenced whereupon the

Cémmiaaion may, at its option, witneve such ‘work.,

(8) That jurisdiction of this cause is retained for the
entry of auch further ordera as the Commission may deem neces-

sary.

DONE at Santa Fe, New Msxico;‘on the day andZyear:hé}eih-“

above designated.

SEAL

drx/

‘[

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ot cousxm-nou COMMISSION

A, L. PORTBR. Jr., Menber & Schctary
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

CASE No, 4554 ;
Order No, R~4227-A -

IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING CALLED BY THE
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION ON .ITS OWN
HO‘I‘IOH TO PERMIT HEDRY 3. BIRUBEYE AND ALL
OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS TO APPEAR AND SHOW
CAUSE WHY THE FOLLOWING-DESCRIBED WELLS IN

Z THE CHACO WASH-MESAVERDE POOL IN TOWNMSHIP 20
/| NORTH, RANGE 9 WEST, MCKINLEY COUNTY, NEW

| MEXICO, SHOULD NOT BE PLUGGED AND ABANDONED
| IN ACCORDANCE WITH A COMMISS8YON-APPROVED

| PLUGGING PROGRAM.

i
3
i
{
!
!
1
t

e e e

NUNC PRO TUNC ORDER

S ———

B - SSION:

It appearing to the Commission that due to clerical error,
Order No. R~4227, dated December 2, 1971, does not correctly
state the intended order of the Commission, _

IT 1S THEREFORE ORDERED:

: {1) That in order to show the correct date Finding No.
: (12) as set forth on Page 2 of Order No. R-4227 is hereby
i| corrected to read as follows: ,

§ “(12) That each of said Wells Nos. 1, 2, 3, 4,
! 5, 7, and 11 should be plugged and abandoned in
o accordance with a program approved by the Aztec
' Office of the Commission on or hafore December 31,
1972, if said well haa not been placad on active
production or injection by that tine."

“(2) That in order to show the correct date Order (5) as
set forth on Page 3 of Order No. R-4227 is hereby corrected to
read as follows:

“(5) That Henry S. Birdseye is hereby ordered
to plug and abandon each of the above-dascribed
) Wells Nos. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 7, and 11, on or

' hefore December 31, 1972, if said well is not
.on active production or injection at said time.

(3) That the corraectiomsas set forth ahove shall be effec-
tive nunc pro tunc as of December 2, 1971,
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R-4227

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on this__9th day of
1971.

A, L. PORTER, Jr., Néfuwf & Secretary v

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

/7 JoV°7/y//0”4f

— U’/ ‘/"

BRUCE xxuc, Chairman




(0)) ¥ CONSERVAT]ON (‘OMMISSION

STATE 'OF NEW MEXICO
P. 0. BOX 2088 - SANTA FE
87501

December 3, 1971

GOVERNOR
BRUCE KING
CHAIRMAN
LAND COMMISSIONER
ALEX J. ARMLIO
MEMBER
STATE GEOLOGIST
AL PORTER JR.
SECRETARY - DIRECTOR

L e e A i ‘Re: Case No. 4554
Mr. Henry S. Birdseye - _ - )
Post Office Box 8294 , Order No. R-4227
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108 Applicant:

ocC (Henry S. Birdseye)

Dear Sir:

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-~referenced

Commission order recently entered in the subject case.

very tru 1y yours ‘

éﬁé;/ 6f(!;i/éﬁﬂfz%f’<//7

A: L. PORTER Jr,
Secretary—-Dlrector ¥

ALP/ir
copy of order also sent to:

‘Hobbs 0CC x

Artesia OCC
‘Aztec OCC x
Other

e P
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

CASBE No, 4554
Ordexr No. R~4227-A -

IN THE MATTER OF THE  REARING CALLED BY THE.
O1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION ON ITS OWN

:MOTION TO PERMIT HENRY 8. BIRDSEYE AND ALL
OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS TO APPEAR AND SﬂOW

CAUSE WHY THE FOLLOWING-DESCRIBED WELLS IN~
THE CHACO WASH~-MESAVERDE POOL IN TOWNEHIP 20
NORTH, RANGE 9 WEST McKINLEY COUNTY, NEW

- MEXICO, SHOULD NOT BE PLUGGED AND ABANDONKD
“IN ACCORDANCE WITH A COMMISSION~AFPROVED
PLUGGING PROGRAM. :

'NUNC PROTUNC ORDER
8510 '

It appéafing to the Commission that due to clerical errox,

“oider No. R-4227, dated December 2, 1971, does not correctly.
state the intended order of the Commission,

T THEREFO ORDERED1

(1) That in order to show the correct date Finding No.
(12) as set forth on Page 2 of Order No. R-4227 is hereby
corrected to read as followss '
“(12) = ‘That each of said Wells Nos. 1, 2, 3, 4,
5, 7, and 11 should be ‘plugged and abandoned in
accordance with a proqram approved by the Aztec
Office of the cOmniasion on or before December 31,
1972. if said well hana not been placed on active
production or injection by that time."

(2} That in order to show the. correct date Order (5) as
set forth on Page 3 of Order No. R=4227 is hereby corrected to

‘read as followsz

“(5) That Hanry S. Birdsaye is hereby ordered
%0 plug and abandon each of the above-described
Wells Nos. 1, 2, 3,4, 5, 7, and 11, on or
before Decembar 31, 1972," if maid well is not
on active production or injection at said time.

{3) That the correctiomsas set ‘forth ahove shall bo effec~
tive nunc pxo tunc as of December 2, 1971,

o
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CABE NO, 4554
Ordex No. R=4227

" DONE at Santa Fe
December, 1971.

o

+ New Mexico, on this_9th day of

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

BRUCE KING, Chairman

»

v
7 /

A. L. PORTER, Jr., Mbmber & Searetary




GOVERNOR
DAVID F. CARGO
CHAIRMAR

ol

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
LAND COMMISSIONER

STATE OF NEW MEXICO ALE»:(: :;n:uo
1000 RIO BRAZOS, ROAD - AzTEC o
STATE GEOLOGIST

auw §: R A }. g ' A. L. PORTER. JR.

SECRETARY - DIRECTOR
%\.‘ﬂv 3 ‘fB

DY, -\u,i* s\ l ‘U.ﬁs‘(""
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November 19, 1971

 Mr. George Hatch
Gil Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fé&, New Mexico £7501

Re: Case No., hss5h

Henry S, Birdseye

Santa Fe lease

Sections 21, 22, 27 & 28, Township 20 North, Range 9 West

Dear Gedrge: =

“Mr. Birdseye aareed to complete the following items within 90 days from the date of
‘the hearing a$ i recall;

. Test and complete or cap wells #1, #2 and #h

.oCap well 7 .

. Construct a fenced pit for water at the battery L

. Construct fenced pits at producing wel!s #3, #6, and #10 to avoid further
surface damage by oll leaks

5. Case and complete or plug and abandon well H#

6. See that well #12 is properly plugged and abandoned.

WA —

| found the Tollowing situation in the field on November 18, |97I

1. Wells /1, #2 and i each has a bucket ovér the top of the casing.

2. Well #7 is standing full of water to ground level and a I foot plece of
casiing is screwed into the top (open ended) .

3. There .is no indication of any activity on well #11, 7

I, Nopit has been constructed at the battery or at’ ‘the prodUC|bIe wells..

5. Mr. Fino Jaramilloy thc pumper, icld me that nothifc was done on well #12.
However, he told me that the driller had plugged the well with 30 sacks of
cement at the time it was drilled.

6, The areas of 'no snow'' around the pumps on viells #3 and #IO are where prior
cil leaks had darkened the ground.

The actual accomplishments appear to have been swab tests of wells #I,;#Z and #4,

‘| f other information is nceded, please contact us. -

Do

- Yours very truly, . . , : . B S

A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3

ARK:mc

Enc'l: 10 photographs
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BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION

- COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR

THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERING:

'CASE No. 3532
Ordexr No. R-3199

APPLICATION OF HENRY S. BIRDSEYE
FOR A WATERFLOOD PROJECT, McKINLEY -

'COUNTY NEW 'MEXICO.

ORDER OF THE COMMISSION

'BY_THE COMMISSION:

This cause came on foz hearlng at 9 aim. on February 21 1967,
at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Examinér Elvig A. Utz.

o Now on thxs 23rd day of February, 1967, the Commls ion, a
quorum belng present, havxng conSLdered the testlmony, the record,

‘“and the recommendatxons of the Examiner, and bexng fully advised
"in the premlses,

FINDS. ,'

(i) That due: publxc notxce havxng been given as requlred bv
law, the Comnission has Jutxsdlctxon of this cause ‘and the subject

matter thereof.- -

(2) That the applxcant, Henry S.. Birdseye, seeks perm1551on
to institute a waterflood project in the Chaco Wash—Mesaverde Oil
Pool by the inJection of water into the Mencfee zone Of thc Mesa-

"verde formation through hxs Blrdseye-Santa ‘Fe Well No. I-1"to be

.I\ne of Sectlon 21, Townshxp 20 North, Range 9 West, NMPM,

McKinley County, New Mexico.

(3) That the applicant further seeks an adminlstratxve proce-
dure whereby the Secretary-Director of thé Commission is authorizead
to approve expans;on of said project and the drilling of: additional
injection wells and" producing wells at unorthodox locations.

(4) That the wells in the project area are in an advanced
state of depletion and &hould: properly be classified as “stripper"

wells.
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‘be' located 360 feet from the S

County, New Mex;co.

"Rules and Regulatlonsf

- 3

l‘,:"tors and no such operator has objected thhin 15 days.

~2-
CASE No. 3532

" Order No. R-3199

(5) That the proposed waterflood project should result in the
recovery of otherwise unrecoverable oil, thereby preventlng waste.

“(6) That the subject appllcatxon ‘should be approved and ‘the
progect should be governed by the provxsxons of Rules 701 702, and
703 of the Commission Rules and Regulatlons.

:IT IS THEREFORE ORDERnD.

(l) “That the appllcant, Henry S. erdseye,vls hereby autho-

,,,,,

rized to lnstltute a waterflood progect in the Chaco Wash~Mesaverde

S 0il Pool by the 1n3ectlon o water into the Menefee zone: of the

Mesaverde formation through his 1rdseye~Santa,Fe Wells No; I-1 to

line of Section 21, Township 20 North, Range 9 West, NMPM, McKinley

; :

(2) That the" subject waterflood pro:ect is hereby desxgnated
the’ B1rdseye Chaco Wash Waterflood Project and- shall be governed
by .. the prov;sxons of Rules 701, 702 and 703 of the Commlssxon

" o . i - . ‘-“",‘ 7_1_'

o PROVIDED HQWEVER, that the Secretary—Dlrector of the Comm1s-

and" produc1ng wells at’ unorthodox locatxons as may be hecessary to
complete an efficient water 1njectlon pattern, ‘provided that the
application ‘therefor has been flled in ‘accordance with Rule 701 B
of the Commission Rules and Regulatxons, and provided further,
that a copy of the, appllcatlon ‘has been sent to all offset opera-

PR
:

(3) That monthly progress reports of the waterflood pro;ect

. herein authorlzed shalr’be submitted to the Commission in accor-
[‘dance w1th Rules 704 and 1120 of the Commxssxon Rules and Regula—
'tions.'* : . ‘

NS

(4) That jurzsdzotlon of thls oauseyﬁs retarned'for the

»*entry of such further orders as: the Commissxon may deem necessary.

R S

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexxco. on the day and year herelnabove

designated.
L STATE “of ' NEW M&xxéo N
sl e . 0IL CONSERVATION “comitssion
<:.) : B
arlope i ol e, e AR g R T T I AP .
R /DAVID, F. CARGO, Chaiyman
SEAL GUYTON B, HAYS, Member
esr/ A. L. PORTER, Jr., Member & Secretary

th'line and 360 ‘fedt from the East

5y

A




BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING \
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION

COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR

THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERING:

CASE No. 2417 .
Order No. R-2112

‘APPLICATION OF SCANLON & SHEPARD

FOR THE CREATION OF A NEW OIU‘POOL
FOR MESAVERDE PRODUCTION IN SECTION
21, TOWNSHIP 20 NORTH, RANGE 9 WEST,
MCKINLEY COUNTY, NEW MEXICO. -

ORDEP. OF THE COMMISSTON

BY THE COMMYSSTON:

Thls cause came on for hearing at 9 o clock a.m, ‘on

. October 25, 1961, ~at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Daniel S, Nutter,
- Examiner duly appointed by the 0il Conservatign Commission Of New
‘Mexico, “héreinafter referred to as the "commission," in accordance

with Rule 1214 of the Commission Rules and Regulations,

NOW,]On this .lSt day of November, 1961, the COmmission,
a quorum being present, having considered the application, the
evidence adduced, and the recommendations of the Examiner,

Daniel S. Nutter, and being fully advised in the premises,

FINDS°
(l) That due public notice having been glven as required by

“law, the Conmission has Jurisdiction of this cause and the subject
_ matter thereof.

(2) That the applicant Scanlon & Shepard seeks an order

B creating a new pool. £or Mesaverde production comprising the SE/4
of Section 21, Township 20 North, Range 9 West, NMPM, McKinley

County, New Mexico, on the basis of a discovery well, the Scanlon
and Sheépard Santa Fe Railroad Well No, 3, drilled 330 faet from
the South line and 330 feet from the East line ‘of said‘section 21,
completed at a depth of 316 feet on September 4, 1961,

(3) That the applicant proposes that each well drilled in
the new pool should be located no nearer than 165 feet to the outer
boundary of the quarter-quarter section on which it is located and
should be located no nearer than 330 feet to the nearest well '
capable of producing from the same common source of supply.

~(4) That the pool should be named the Chaco Wash-Mesaverde
01l Ppool.

' (5) That the subject application should be approved.




MR

o e s

-2~
CASE No. 2417

‘Order No. R-2112

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

(1) That a new pool in McKinley Colinty, New Mexico, classi-
fied as an oil pool for Mesaverde production is hereby created and
designated as the Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Oil Pool, comprising the

SE/4 of Section 21, Township 20 North, Range 9 West, NMPM, McKinley
County, New Mexico.

~(2) That for allowable purposes, tﬁé_ﬂo—aCre/pfdﬁo:tLOhél
factor for pools from O to 5000 feet shall apply to said Chaco
wash-Mesaverde ‘0il Pool, and no.40-acre proration unlt shall

~ produce in excess of the 40-acre top unit allowable for wells

in the 0 to 5000 feet depth range in Northwest New Mexico.

. '(3)_ That éaChjweli'driiléd in\the Chaco Wash-Mesaverde 0il
pPool shall be lQCatédfno'nearer“than'165rfeet to the outer bouhd-
ary of thé quarter-quartex Section on which it is located and shall.

be “located no nearer than 330 feet to the nearest well capable of

. producing from the same common source of supply.

(4) That jurisdiction of this cause is retained for the
entry of such further orders as the Commission may deem necessary.

. DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year herein-
above desgignated. b

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

O1l, CONSERVATION COMMISSION
EDWIN L. MECHEM, Chairman
E. S. WALKER/ Member

O

A. L. PORTER, 0Ox., Member & Secretary’ -

"SEAL =

esr/




Docket No. 12-71

DCCKET: RESULAK HEARING - WEDNESDEY - OUNE_16, 1971

OTL CONSERVATTON COUMISSION -~ 9 A.M. ~ MORGAN HALL, STATE LAND OFFICE

ALLOWABLE:

CASE 4487:

CASE 4503:

BUILDING, SANTA ¥E, NEW MEXIZO

e ——— = o e s 1 P

(1) Considevation of the oil allowable for July and
August, 21971, ‘

(2) consideration of the allcwable producticn of gas fer
July, 1971, from fifteen proratdd pocls in Lea, Eddy,
Roosevelt and Chaves Counties, New México. Considera-
tion of the alloweble prodUﬂL¢on of gas fxdm nine
prorated pools in 8a2n Juan, Ric Arriba and Sandoval
Counties, New Mexico for Ju;y, 1971; alsc preésentation
of purchnaser's nominations for the six-nonth pericd
peginning August 1, 1971, for that area.

(De Novo) This case will be continued to the August 18, 1971,

Reqular“ﬁearing. ‘ .

Apprlication of peninzoil Ukite d, Inc., for ‘compulsory pooling,
Eddy County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled

cause, seceks an order pooling all; mineral interests in the

Strawn formation underlying the W/2 of Secticn 6, Township

23 South, ‘Range 27 East, ‘South Carlsbad-Strawn Gas Pool,

Eddy County, New Mexico, s3id acreage to be dedicated to the

*Morrls P. Antweil Jo=ll Well No. 1 located 660 feet from the

North line and 1980 feet from the West line of said Section
6. Also to be censideréd will be the cost of drilling said
well, a charge for the risk involved, a provision for the

allocation of actual operatlng costs, and the establishment

~'of 'charges for supervision of said well.

Upon application of Pennzoil United, Inc., this case will
be heaxd Dz Novo under the provisions of Rule 1220.

ipp Kovo).

In the matter of the hearing c¢alled by the Oil Conservation
Commisgsion ‘on its own motion ' to permlt Penrcc 0il Lorpora—
tion ana all other interested persons to appear and ‘show
cause why the intsnticnzl deviation of Penroc 0il Corpora-
tion SLn+e Well No. 2, having a surface locition 360 feet
from the South line and 330 feet from the East line of
Section °8 vownship 17 South, Range 28 East, Empire-Abo
ook, Bddy” Cour ity , New Mexico, to a bottom hole-lccation
123 fest frdm the South line and 149 feet from the East
line of szid Szction 28 shoéuld be approved and why the.
allowable assigned to said well should not be reduced to
of fset any advantage gained by sa:a potlom hola location
over other producers.
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PHE POTLOWIEG R SES WiLL BE HEARD 2EFCRE D DA

EXAMTHER, o BLATES B D, AL TERNATE Ex;vxzﬂa, < T4E OIL
"“Nb”°”A‘1"N oSS TON coNFEan" g RCO¥. ON THE SPCOND FLCOR
on THS LAND GRFICE BUEEDEEG AT 10:39 .-t

;pp‘;caL_ | of Hanson 011 Corpordtxon for salt:wéter ,
dl%pObuL, sea Ccounty New MexicOe Ap?licant, in the apove-
styled cEnse, saeké“authority to 4ispose of prodﬁded salt
watexr in®to fne Seven wivers formauion'iﬁ the.perforated'in~
perval £rod ac00e feet tO 4036 foet in 1% MescalerOa Rigdg®e

‘Unit wast Weirdi NO- 17 ‘hﬂated in Unit € of Sectiod 35, Town-

chip 1° coach wange 34 P st pearl-seven RiVErs pool, Led
county s New Mexxco.

mppllcatwon of %anaganxﬁetrOleum CorooratiOn for creation

of a nevw gas pool. and special pool cules, EAAY county

Hew yiexico. Apoﬁlvant, in the'above—styléd cause, seeks the
creation of @, nev Morrow 9as pool £or {ts catclaw Draw‘Uhlt“
Well No. 1~Y 1ocated jn Unit r of gection 26, TownShip 21
gouth, Range 25 East gddy Couhty, New Mexico.~7Applidant
gurther seeks the p“omulqation of sp601a1 rules therefor
1nc1udlnq a p?nv;sxop for g40—acre SPac1 ng units. o

App‘1cat1un of pom D Tngram for unorthodox gas well location:
Rccsevast county Hew Mexico. Appllﬂant, in the above

styled cause geeks apofoval of an>uporthodox gas well X
10cation for nis Light wWell No. X 1ocated 1980 feet “¢rom the
gonth ine and 660 feet £rom ‘the past lipe of Section 15,

'-Townthp g South, Range'37 gpast, Blultt—San Andres Assoelated

pool, Roosevelt County ‘New Mexico, the /2 of said gection
15 to be dedlccfed +o the well.

App];catlon of Roger C - ganks ﬁoz‘salt water dié@dsal) ddy
county, NeW Mexico. Applicant, iﬁféhe‘aboveastyled;cause,
secks sutnhority o aispose of prédudéd galt vater snto the
DeVonian tormatlon at approximatelle;SOO feet in 2 well
toratea 660 feet from the North and West 1ines of gection 5,
Tcwnsnlp 20 gouth, pange 25 Ea at, BAdy County, New Mekico.

App11ca¥1oz af
‘cnaLJOQ,'ﬁ
apove-sty ied
Commlsoﬂon R 3

oxthodox 928 well lOCdtlcn 1900 feot £rom the South 1ine
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Regular Hezrirg CDoeket Ko, 12-71

Wed”bsdd” - Juvhe 16, 1571

"'D"'

and 850 fzet from tha West
20 South, Range 24 Bast, u
pool, Eddy County, New Mexic
to be dsdicated to the well,

ne of Section 35, Township
signated Fennyslvanian gas
, the /2 of szid Section 35

i In the watitss "of 3 1. Concervation

- : Comrission ipon iks own mot.Cn to cOnS1dex,Lu

of Rtle 506 of the Commission Rules and Regulations by
ision that all gas produced with

“amendmrant

3

)

: deleting therefrom the provisi

3 - the cur:ent 0il 2llowebie determined in accordance, with
P e Rule 506 chall be deemed tc have been lawf»lly pvoouced
5 .

the hearing called ‘by the Oil Povsevvatlon
its own motion to permit Fcﬁry S. Birdseye

and all other interested persocas to apoea‘ and Show cause
why the following-described wells in the Chaco Wash--Mesaverde
‘Pool in Township 20 North, Rénge ¢ We&t, McKinley County,

New Mexico, should not be plugged and abandoned in accordance
with a Comaission-azpproved plugging ‘program.

i CASE 4554: In the mattex o
3 Commlsalon‘on

Santa Fe Rajlroad Wells Nes. 1, 2, 3, and ¢ and in
Unit P of Section 21; Well No. 6 in Unit M of
»Section 22; and Wells Nos. 5, 7, 8, 9, 11, and 12
in Units b, D, 2, F, D, and F, respectively, of
Szeoticon 27. ‘ k

U1

CASE 45

.

5 Application of BTA 0il Producers for expansion of a pressure
nce project, Lea County, New Mexico, Applicant,
in the above-styled cause, seeks authorlty to expand its
BTA vada Bond Fressure Maintenence ‘Project, Vada Pennsylvanian
Pool, by the conversion to water 1nje"t10n of its Bond Wells
Nos, 2 and 3 located, regpcctlvely, in Units I, and A of
Section 5 and its Rond Well No. 4 located in Unit J of
Section 4, ‘all in Township 9 Scuth, 'Range 36 East, Lea
County, New Mexico. Applicant proposes to complete the
“above-described wells in such a manner as to cause, by means
of deown-hole equipnént, water from the Bough "D" zone to
flooﬁ the Bough "' zone in each of the wells, ‘ :

CASE 4552 oout_ astern New Méxi co nomenclatur case call:ng for an
t and oxtenxlon of cextair pools in”

-
nd Chaveo Counnles,»New;Wex1co,

e 2 hew p001'4n Bddy County, ew Mexico, classified
as a gas pe ool “for Morrew production and designated as the
Rid-Morrow Gas Pool. The discovery well is Pennzoil United,




s

S

s i e T RS T 2

Regular Hearing

Wednesday - June 16, 1971 iy
il ‘ pDocket No. 12-71

(case 4553 cont inued)

Inc., Aid State Ne. 1 located in Unit A of Section 24,
Township 17 south, Range 28 East, N¥PM. 'gaid pool
would comprise:
TOWNSHIP 17 SOUTH, RANGE 28 EAST, NAPM
SECTYON 24: N/2

(p) Create a new pool in Lea County, New Mexico,
classified as an 0il pool for Blinebry‘produétiéh;and""
designated as theEasthérry—Blihébfy pool. The discovery
well is Mark sraduction Company., conoco Federal No. 2
1&scated in Unit J of Section 30, pownship 20 South, Range

39 East, NMPM. Said pool would comprise:

TOWNSHIP 20 OUTH, RANGE 39 EAST, NMPM
SECTION 30: SE/4

(c) Extend the Arrowheaderayburg pool in Lea County,
New Mexico, to jinclude therein: '

$OWNSHiP;22-SOUTH,’RANGE37 EAST, NMPM
SECTION 20: NW/4

(d)q}Extend the North‘Bagley—PénnSYIVanian ?°61 in Lea

County, New Mexico, to include therein: : :
FOWNSHIP 12 SOUTH, RANGE 33 EAST, NMPM
'SECTION 5: SE/4

, ot

(e) Extend the BbyﬁémoerW‘Gas‘del tn Eddy county, New '
Mexico, to include therein: :

| TOWNSHIP Lo SO(TH, RANGE 25 EAST, NMPM
“SECTION 10: s/2
(f) Extend the Dagger Drawabpér Pehnsylvaﬁian pool in
gddy County, New Mexico, to include therein:
TOWHSHiP‘x9/366TﬁQfRANGE525'EAéT, NMPM
SECTTION 30: w/2 W/2 ‘
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L=Queen ool 1n Chaves County,
Thevein:

_NMPM

ELST, M42M

in L,ea County,

NIMPM
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SECTION Z5¢

‘New Mexice, to include

TOWV“AI.

(1) Extand the South 7
tnezeic:

3W/4

¢ 'f\
\»\4\4

mdck-Silurian Pool in Lea County,

SOUPH, RANGE 37 EAST, 1MPM

SECTION 22

County, New Mexigo, to

TOWNSHIP 17

,(j) Exténd the Power Grayburg-San Andres Pool iﬁ‘Eddy

include therein:

CoUTH, RANGE 31 EAST, NMPM

SECTION 32:

- TOWNSHID 18

sw/4 sw/4

SOUMI, RANGE 31 BAST, NMPM

SELTION 6:

NW/4 NW/4

(k3

New Mexiéo,

{1)

México, teo

(m)

Wew

fxtend the West Sawyer ~san‘Andre3 Pool in Lea County,
to incluvde theréi

TOWNSKIP O SOUSH, RANGE 37 HAST, NMPM
SECTION 21: SE/4

Extend the North Vacuun-Abo Deol in Lea County; New
invlude therein:

SIP_ 17 SOUTH, RANCE 34 EAST NMPM

IWRSEY !
SECTHTON 137 NE/4
SECTION 15: /2 sw/4
ShSTZGﬂ'23= w/2 o

Extend the Northwest Vacuim-Wols
Mexino, to iwv‘u g thersin:

el SOUTH, RANGE 34 EAST, NMPM
s
3

camp Pcol in Lea County,



; GOVERNOR
3 DAVID F. CARGO
CHAIRMAN

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION -
g LAND COMMISSIONER
ALEX ARMIJO

STATE OF NEW MEXICO il
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD . AZTEC o P

STATE GEOLOGIST .

87410 A. L. PORTER, JR.

, . SECRETARY - DIRECTOR
November 24, 1969

Mr. George Hatch

0i) Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hatch:

Attached“arera general situation report, a bill of Particulars, a recap of our wel) f

files with notes from field inspection, some photo copies and photos. ! N

S?ﬁéeian‘operétbr's réprésen;ative did not sign the status report froms, | doubt
that we can prove that he intentionally filed erroneous reports;

Many of the wells were spud after C-101 approval had terminated as shown on the
enclosdres for Well #i, :

Photes enclosed:’

I. Location of well #11 which has been drilled south §F wall #5 which has a pump

jack and tank in the ‘background. :
2. Loégfibh'Qf well #12.- | estimated the focation to be in Unit £ or F of section :
27 .. The‘Yfg;id,thg léft’@atk ground is located 595/N; 165/E, section 28 or about t
330 feet west of #11, A éable tool rig near center is on well #8,

4, 0n»iease'§i6ﬁége tank nbtengaséifhé”baffg]iﬁekg to tank to verify tank size,

The tank-has a capacity of approximately“ 100 barréls.

If other bictures, photo copies or other data are needed, let me know. ;

| posted notices on the #6 and #10 wells November 20, 1969,
Yours very truly, P E

A, R. Rendriick
Engineer, D §frictf#§‘

ABKfmc

Attachmients




BILL OF PARTICULARS

£
b
1
P
i

Henry s, Bfrdseye

'+ Producing # well without approval of c-104.

5 2, Producing #6 wel} wfthOUt approval of non-standard location (lettér”attached) .
z Transporting 6] from lease without approved C-ig4

3
4.T#éffufe to file c-112 a5 transporter

5. False ihfdrhétion on C-115,production volumes impossible
6

C-IIS'for'August‘Euns do not agree with transporteris report

7. Late and/or delinquent reports

o

R &‘c’!,'-w'.ﬁ"i'.’lﬁﬂt%ii‘\ﬁ"i‘i%’é?’,‘;ﬁfﬁ’”mﬁv‘blvf:r}'l'f;:

Dumping water and some of| on ground - not i a pit

(o]

]l.»WéJIS'#},'#Z, #3, #4 and #10 were spud after c-10} approval ‘was terminated,

12, Wells #3 and #10 are closer than‘330 feet to each otker without approval ’
as producing welis (R-2112), (You may have to reprimand us for approving c-igh
for cach well,) g ,

Sos & :xt!«;ﬁ:e;smwm:,%p.:mm;mm

/ ¢ Y 7 '

g T // : 11 ’{4)

»g (fﬁ(; J Sea? [ Cjké&j?i{ /cé ’ .
5 (G~ y if /
 § Q¢H44L44“ﬂkj e }Z/: e fed)

7 aA;L)”’7 b j ' S g
. e ol AR

ﬁ /}5} o JQ Cond-.

Zepuly B




HENRY s. BfRDSEYE, Operator in Chaco'wésh4MesaveEde 0il°Pool in McKinley County,
Sections 21, 22 and 27 of Township 20 North, Range g West,

He. has beenfbfbduéing’fﬁfee wells in the Pool all year, The wells are the
Santa Fe Railroad co. #3, #6 and #1¢ .

‘Thefyg'and #fb”héVe C-lOQ'suépﬁ?OVéd shOWIng“Pléteau, Inc, as transporter,
his is in error on our Part. The wells are too close according to R=2112,

The #6 weilﬁWas IOCatéd_iGO'Feet from the south 1ine and 165 feet from the west

line of Section 22, R42l12'allows locations at 165 feet from tract lines. Non-

The OpeféfOf has been transport{ng_all the’prOduction from thig léase to Storage
on another jease in the Rad Mbuﬁlé?h-MeSaverde Pool. Pilateay then picks up

the oi1 at that point. The ‘operator does not file C-112,% \

“The CélIS‘indicatés that Plateau is ¢he transporter, C-115 for Match, 1969, shows -
1005 barrels ip, Storage. The Storage tank on the lease js a 100 barrel tank g
and the Storage labe led “Henry S. Birdseye” on the other lease

tank, Tank total 609 barrels.

‘each wéi{iptodUted‘in;Mulfiﬁiés}bf’slbafrels'per montht-'most]y j

of 10 barre]s Per month, Several months identical production fr

Dur(hg 1969 fhe”bpérafbﬁ‘dumpédk98h barrels of water on the ground
no pit at the tank on’the lease.r
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- ‘ . g .
7 7 R .
. 4 sy
! : . . GOVERNOR . A N
- OAVID F. CARGO _ v :
v - CHAIRMAN ; LT LT
i . State of 'gin(u @"Iexxtu - T
S I , @tl (’Iunzzrhzxfwn @nmmwsmn
B R ‘ L gy
g o A e S s . " | ECARTARY * DIRECTOR
! T . 1000 RID BRAZOS ROAD S e :
! T . :  AZTEC: e e :
' S R ' ~September 10, 1968 ’ I :
? O ’ T M. _Henry S; alrdseye Lo Fe ; . t :
o ClTu T PL0, Box 8294 - I ' e Sl |
N ;“ S ‘Albuquerque, New Mexico o _— :
; i Dear Henry. . |
LR A ' You'recently Filed four Notices of Intention to DrI11 ln the Chaco Wash
5‘ e e i HMesaverde Padl,  Two of these appear. to be’ non-standard locations, These' , :
i L% ! are as follows: Santa Fe Pacific &R #6, located 160 feet from the south - BT
: , o4 line and 165 feet from the West line_ oF section 22, township 20 forth,
3 ; . ; _and the Santa Fe Pacific RR #5, located 160 feet from the :
il A i “Iine and 170 feet from the west line of section 27, township 20 :
R o ; north, range 9 west, ;
P Ll ‘Order A= 3199 wh-ch set up rules for your waterflood In this pool ‘provided -
S 5;7_ " “'that 'you may secure ‘approval f non=standard’ locatlons administratively - :
U O 477 by meking epplication’to the Secretary-Durector ‘of -the ‘Commiss ion and g ;
Lo . "notifyling your offset operators. ;
: ! ’ i - i
‘ | would suggest that you take: thns actnon ‘tn order to prevent delay in :
P P produclng these wells when ‘they ‘are’ ready as | cannot approve form- c-lob
felos Tl o Tuntil éh &dministrative-crder has been“entered. . Lo
Cor RS " Thank y you, R " , \.'v .
f » ; Yours very truly, N
! l ’ i p -
. ; v
' i Temery G/ Arnols S
, .. Supervfsor, Distrlct #3 - RSP
1 Ecme | ‘ SEREEEE I
1 cc: Mr. A. L. Porter e
b O 0l Conservation: COmrnlsslon
e Sonta Fe,. New Mexico
; L . oo
i 4
iy gt e e e et Sy s e - R
| B :
g
v N )'t . . H-'l_:'” R SATITEN ST BT ;
4 i
9 5 ag




N CouMISSTON

NEW. Mexlr‘o 0L CONSERVATI

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Azte;, “New ‘Mexlco ;

Aprll 19, 1968

Henry S. Blf;( . : ; i
P. 0. Box 8294 | N b

Albuquerque, New Mexnco . o

v

Gentlemen:

Hotice of latention to Dril} was filed on santa Fe BR Co, #l - -

 oca ted p-21-20N-9W ( 165/5 565/E ) . No further Informatlon has been rc- i
ceeveq. Please indicate status of well.
— _- Locatlon abandoned. well was never spudded.
- ortmng woll.  T.D. 360 woc'r PR 5 . o
R —— - ‘ R v

: ‘ Hork compieted. completlon forms to follow. ) P
plemarks: | ‘ - , o

o L o / ' o

J-/¢2 70 4 =
; s P
;I é ’,(;:/ ] % / : :

. |

FA /
‘,;/lj £t i - :
o N o e T Yery truly yours, . I

/ ol TR A o
e Y gk AR s : R
. 5 K e f I
o LM / z
el 011 COhservatIon “Comnission ‘
“"Santa’ Fe}ew Mexlco Lo
£ p ,j ’ :l
i O \
?4//““ N . '
,,,,, \‘ il CON, COM. Lo
OIST. 3 :f |
“‘\,\ 4\._,_,-7/ ) ! : :
i }
¥




{ ) .,.\4 e ! 4
: R St i !
50, OF coPics neckivee - | 4 ) . o
DISTRIBUYION NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION Form C-10) P31 i
SANTA FE ] . Revised 1463 3, 3o 380 éfz'
FILE 11— . ) . $A, Indicate Type of Lease N
I [vsss. ~ Py : - , ’ srare rec
: LAND OFFICE 5. Slolo O1l & Gas Leass No, :
OPERATOR . . - } iimmRniiE L EER
APPLICATION FOR PERMIT TO DRILL DEEPEN OR PLUG BACK R
s, Tres of Work 7. Unlt Agreement Nome
o mysestwen  OFILL [K] kNDEEPEN =] PLUO BACK e Gl
: :I:lt - el  srnen ‘ N eus uv“z.::: E] Santa Fe Pacific R R’
. | 9. Well No.

v .‘ Lyznanlowﬂa
: #f;s. ‘Birdseye
3, Address of Operator .
'P. 0. Box 8294, Albuquerque, N. M. 8?108

4 fon of Well uNIT unn_____r;_______ uuvu__léi'___ rocy r-.n;v‘u;___&&h____uic' NN\

AN NN o
o 3 \J NN AR R ARl N 15. Proposed Depth V9A- Formation 20, Holary of C.T,
i N N\ ~ N T 350" Menefes , Rotary ok
i : * [21 Elevations (Show wﬁetherul-:R'n ete) 2]A‘}"Kll‘|d ‘& Statua Plug: Bond | 21B. Drilling Conltoclot . 22, Appeox. Dato Work will start i
e o Blanket, on file |. _ Carl Ray Nov., 1967 S
Lo : 4 PROPOSED CASING AND éeueui’ PROGRAM - o
‘ T SIZE OF HOLE SIZE OF CASING |WEIGHT PER FOOT | SEYTING DEPTH {SACKS OF CEMENT. EST. TOP ; ,:f
. 5
: ‘ 95
‘I‘his 1s an 0il well in ‘the New ' Chaco Wash Mesaverde Water Flood, unorthodox location S
~authorized by NMOCC Order No. R-3199 : 4 Ot
N P . CVAUD Y BT S
i : B E (,ow\ - ST Y
! o ! o Arf hNE R ' - S
L ot 90 DA(‘gs}jxj:ﬁ%' 0| wovaTier i
DRILLING € ot .\ OlL con. coMJ ok
f : pIST. 3 /

N ABOVE SPACE OESCRIBE PROFO.IO PROGRAHI w nomu. ll YO OKCPEN OA PLUG BACK, SIVE DATA O PRESENT PADOULTIVE XONC AND ﬂ.!“l‘ NEW H“UG' .
TIVE IONC, SIVK BLOWOUT PREVEHTEN PAOERAM, (¥ ANY. vy

I hmby certify thet llu hlonnllo- sbove le true aad co-pl-u te the bo-t of my knowledge and bolief,
o WM/ Tiste Overator e Dote___9=25-67

St"lu-' 44

(This spoce !ooUuu Use)

T i NGIEER iST. NOL 8
C ot PETROLEUM ENGINEER DIST. NOV 2

B Sy APPROVED 8Y //%/ﬂznn& , DAYE ("9&
i : [ CONDITIONS OF APPROVAL, u/zw ) :

"“'-\ ' .. . B

.




 CreeNesw |
| Henry 8. Birdse ve | T

Sante Fe RR Co. lease

= \ &
2.2,

-
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_GOVERNOR
DAVID F. CARGO

O1IL CONSERVATION COMMISSION SHAIRMAN |
) ~ LAND COMMIBSIONER
STATE OF NEW MEXICO ALEX ARMIJO
1000 RIG BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC e
) STATE G‘OLOG]BT
a7410 A. L. PORTER, JR.

BECRETARY - DIRECTOR

3‘R§?éuENED
L coﬁgsﬁw\nuu cOM"

Hr. George Hatch

07l Conservation ‘Commission
P. 0. Box 2088 ‘
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Case No. L4554

Dear George:

The transcript of the subject case indicates that Mr. Birdseye agreed

‘to file certain” papers withln thirty days after the hearing. These
include applications for non-s tandard tocation approval for’ “the Santa Fe
#3 and/or #1C located P-21-20N- 9W and the #5 jocated D-27- -20N- au.

Also an affidavit by either Mr. McDonald or Mr. Jaramillo statung that the
plugs were set in the Santa Fe #8 and #9 wells as shown on the Form C-103.,
We have not received any of these reports

Mr. Birdseye has filed form C- {0l for the Santa Fe #I #2 and #b wélls
which will be approved upon recelpt ‘of the appropriate forms €-105.

If further information is needed, please advise .

Yours ‘very tru
& A A{Ww/é

A R+ Kendr\ck
Engiheer, District #3 -

-ARK mC

. cc: Mr, Henry:S. Blrdseye
Box 829k
Albuquerque, New ‘Mexico 87108

PR




Memo o
A.R. KENDRICK

To we%ia/ff/fx//gd/
\_;)4, T @ aae

224

0il Conservation Commission — Aztec, New Mexico




i . . ;
W TN A by

" 1971 by SERAFIN JARAMILLO.

I, Serafin Jaramillo, employed by Chaco 011 Company and”Henry'$;
Birdseye, do hereby certify that I witnessed the plugging of théﬁHenry
S. Birdseye No. 8 and No. 9 Santa Fe PaCific'Railroad Co. wells, both
in Section 27, T. 20 N., R. 9.W., McKinley County, New Mexico. The No.
8 well is located 330 feet from the North Line and 1650 feet from the
,Wést Line, and the No. 9 well is located 1815 feet from the North Line and
1650 feet from the West Line“of Section 27. The wells were plugged as fol.

lows:

No. 8: 35 sacks common cement from 450 to 5201
T 25 sacks from 330° to 380"
10 sacks from surface to 20° o
A steel marker has been installeq and ‘the location
cleaned ‘and levelled. ~
No. 9: 30 sacks common cément from 250' to 520!
~ 5 sacks from surface to 50! :

A steel marker was installed ‘é’fxﬁ‘*‘ifh‘é'locétian
cleaned and levelled,

Signed:

The féregoing instrument was'aCknoﬁledgéd before me on 3 Auguéi,

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

o ) ss.
COUNTY OF BERNALILLO)

My Commission Expires

Q%LM 1275

.

S o 3

| ¥




;‘ OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
! | P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

August 5, 1971

Mt. HQ H. smith

Claims Department

United States Fidelity and Guaranty
301 San Mateo Blvdc. S.E.,
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

Re: Case No. 4554 - Santa Fe Railroad
Wells Nos. 1 through 9, 11 and 12,
Sections 21, 22 and 27, Township 20
North, Range 9 West, NMPM, McKinley
County, New Mexico -

United States Fidelity and Guaranty
Co., $10,000 Blanket Plugging Bond
0100-8-~955, Henry S. Birdseye

Gentlemen:

_The above-described case was heard on June 16,
1971, but the Commission has not yet entered an
order in the case. I do expect one to be entered
soon and will send you a copy when it is issued.

Very truly yours,

ey
0 I i, e

GEORGE M., HATCH
Attorney

I TN s U
TR
s
g A

e N
e

GMH/dr




S OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

S i e o o

“August 5, 1971

Mr. H. H. Smith

Claims Department

United States Fidelity and Guaranty
301 Ssan Mateo Blvd., S.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

Re: Case No. 4554 -~ Santa Fe Railroad
Wells Nos. 1 through 9, 11 and 12,
Sections 21, 22 and 27, Township 20

" North, Range 9 West, MMPM, McKinley
County, New Mexico - <
United States Fidelity and Guaranty
Co., $10,000 Bianket Plugging Bond
8100-8-955, Henry 8. Birdseye

Gentlemen:

. . S R S s T
e B T gt s g s O e e S s a5 e

__The above-described case was heard on June 16,
1971, but the Commission has not yet entered an
order in the case. I do expect one to be entered
soon and will send you a copy when it is issued.

Very tEUIy yours,

GEORGE M, HATCH
Attorney

e b g e o

GMH/Axr




o 3

'UNITED STATES FiDELITY AND GUARANTYQEDK VED
'ALBUQUERQUE BRANCH OFFICE Luca 147 ;

N !

PETER DIGANGI, JR., CPCU. MANAGER Jib COH\}‘, Sy (‘Q“‘f; !

301 SAN MATEO BLVD. S.E.
ALBUQUERQUE. NEW MEXICO 87108

TELEPHONE: 805/268-7884 R ) d

JAMES A. LYONS ;o

August 3, 1971 SUPT. OF CLAIMS

P, O, Box 2088 o
‘santa Fe, ‘New Mexlco 87501 o

Attention: Mr. George M. Hatch, Attorney

Re: 0100-5-955 - Henry S. Birdseye

Gentlemen: i} ‘ ‘
with reference to ghe above captloned and referrlng to your f
971 addressed to Mr. Birdseye and to'this i

letter of June 3,1
uld appre01ate receiving at this time - :

Company as surety, we WO
the results of the hearing on June 16, 1971. A copy of your

letter is enclosed for ready reference.

Very truly yours,

LAIMS DEPARTMENT

HHS/dp :
Encl. o 5

i

Albuquerque 10 (1-69)
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ALLOWARELT:, 4 |

LASE_

. CASE

" OIL CONSERVATION chMI‘séION
] P O BOX 2098 . o
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 875(

REEC’VED

R T
o - - “ZJune 3,197

JUoAr

CERTIFIED - RETURN
RECEIPT REQUESTED

S SR CYbler cron

..o
ot

Mr. Henry Birdseye SR e Cvies . e o
P. o. Box 8294 ) ST (ST j‘!"’.:‘_‘ I Sy F ey

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108 Sna

United States Fidelity and st e
Guaranty Co. ™ '-77 - - Lok
. B. 0. Box 1138 | ‘ :
Baltimore, Maryland 21203 SR S
BlBhOp, Manuel and Hunker
123 W. Palace vy ol i caed, o
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 T‘»*‘:-‘f‘if»i"»

L G oslii v
,Re:’ Santa Fe Railroad Wells Nos. 1 through 9, 11 and o
<7 12, Sections 21, 22 and 27,- Township 20 North, "?f=
e ’Range 9 West, NMPM, McKinley County, New Mexico - ”“f“
Moy ynited States Fidelity and Guaranty Co., $1o 000 - R~
. 6°’t Blanket Plugging Bond SRrnh certion
B ALY e aewon : will e 'h: ERiTIITe el muvaiad o faid
Gentlemenz : ‘;A:_‘:‘ ‘ £0 "!:,f‘::';' ~‘~ x z tre
GlloTave sl Qe l LR ‘f_. BLE-DER R e oLl TE
‘ Enclosed is a‘copy’ of the docket of the Examiner- Hearing
to be held on Wednesday, June 16, 1971 at 1630 &.m., in
fthe oil’ COnservation COmmission COnference Room, State Land
. Office Building, Santa Fe, New Mnxico. Case 4554 concerna
fbghe subjeot(ggtterb\
ton

GMH/dr ‘
Enclosure'
. e Mr.

(' ! L
Py s [
-,‘._. ~ J

N )
CrIEY i '

- e - -
L]
» g R S i

Cetaa PR B Noe

R SR S




OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
p. O. BOX 2088° ‘
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

June 4, 1971

cza'rxrxm RETURN
e chzxp'r REQUESTED

United States Fidelity and
Guaranty Co.

P. 0. Drawer K ;
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Attention: Wilfred J. Brennan

S, v, "

Re: Santa Fe Raillroad Wells Nos. 1l through 9, 11 and
12, Sections 21, 22 and 27, Township 20 North,
Range 9 Wébt, NMPM, McKinley County, New Mexico -
United States Fidelity and Guaranty Co., $10,000
Blanket Plugging Bond.

Gcntlemena

Enclosed is a copy of the docket of the Examiner : :
Hearing to be held on Wednesday, June 16, 1971, at 10330 o -
a.m., in the 0il Conservation Commission Conference Room, e
State Land Office Building, Santa Fe, New Mexico. Case 4554
concerns the subject matter. N

e R g A g € 0 ]

s e

Viry truly yours,

GEORGE M. HATCH
Attorney

N2

GMH/dr
Enclosure

. :
PR U L A S SO N
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SENTTO ., I
i ‘ : . . POSTMARK '*
‘Bishop, Manuel & Hunker - OR DATE i
STREET AND NO, i i
|
CITY, STATE. AND ZI? CODE {
I youwant areturn receipt, che - 'f
§ It ckwhich P : v
10F shows. 133t shoms (o whom, | delivery orly |
+ re .
. ad:ﬂv‘:rl.‘eiin where deh'v‘eud » :«;,:gkd;‘c:,s:e, i
; :)ffs ADDITIONAL TO 20¢ FEE D 506 fee 2
. o1 3800 NO INSURANCE COVERAGE - .
July 1963 NOT FOR INTERNA]’ION:LROMVAlRFD— (See other side) %
s i
' 3
8] ¢
R ‘,\IV - PR - e = - B ‘ 4“” ‘ = - '—""’-‘ . k
{-7-7/ REGEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—20¢ i
o y.s. Fidelity afnd Guaranty Co. i
<r STREET AND NO. T
) o0 ) i
Lo CITY. STATE, AND ZIP'CODE i
™ < g
. L . et ol LT i - i
i O i Tfyou want a return receip eheckwhich | - If you ‘want :i
: 104 shows 35¢ shows towhom, | delivery only i
H to whom when, and address 16 addressee, P
H . -, and when where delivered check here '
i o delivered . - ) |
t Z FEES ADDITIONAL TO 0 FEE S0t E
v i 700 form 3800 NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED— de)
; Toly 1963 IS FOR INTERNATIONAL MAIL (See other side) !
H - 3
: 3
et o b SRS T s S A i £ R A B PRSI Lt i i i A L T
17
et é g’7/ e o e o e e g ; .
o - RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—20¢ A o
N ’ SENT TO s . POSTMARK ] 2
ol . Henry Birdseye OR DATE IR :
< STREET ANO NO. :
0 By -
L CITY. STATE, AND ZIP.CODE
™. i
(p . Ifyouwantareturn 7ecaipt. check which |- Tt yau want H *
10t shows - 3$¢ shows to whom, delivery only H
to whom when, and address 10 addressee, 4
: ~ \ ot and when where delivered sheck here i
i o | -] delivered D h i
P i . B Pty 5
: i Z FEES ADDITIONAL TO 20¢ FEE 504 feo . A
' 200 form 3800 - NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED— <t ‘ B
, ‘ { July 1963 ANSURAR INTERNATIONAL MAIL (See other side)
i ) ‘

e
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o OIL. CONSERVATIbN COMMISSION
; P. 0. BOX 2088
'SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

June 3, 1971

CERTIFIED - RETURN
'RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Henry Birdsaye
P. O. Box 8294 e
Albuguerque, New Maxico 87108

United States Fidelity ang
Guaranty Co.

P. 0., Box 1138 |

Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Biéh¢p, Manuel and Hunker
123 W. Palace ,
Santa Pe, New Mexico 87501

Ret Santa Fe Railroad Wolls Nos. 1 through 9, 11 and
12, Sections 21, 22 and 27, Township 20 North,
Range 9 West, NMPM, McKinley County, New Mexico -

~United States Fidelity and Guaranty Co., $10,000
Blanket Plugging Bond

Gintleménz

Enclosed is a copy of the, docket of the Examiner Hearing.
to be held on Wednesday, June 16, 1971, at 130 ».m,, in
“the Oi1 Conservation Commission Conference Room, State Land
Office Building, Santa Fe, New Mexico. Case 4554 concerns
the subject matter. o S ,

Very truly yours,

 GEORGE M, HATCH
Attorney

o an/ar.
! - Enclosure

ccs Mr. Emery Arnold .
* Oll Conservation Commisaion, Axztec




‘GOVERNOR
DAVID F. CARGO

OIL CONSEKVATION COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
LAND COMMISSIONER
STATR OF NEW MEXICO . . - CALEX ARMMO
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC o o
STATE GEOLOGISY
7410 A. L. PORTER, JR,

SECAKTARY + DIRECYOR

August 4, '97] EEG€'1VED
JiL COthRVAMUNlCOMﬂ'

Mr. Henry S. Birdseye -
P. 0. Box 8294 -
~ Albuquerque, New ‘Mexico 87108

Dear Henry- ; : .

We have recelved forms C- 103 ai subsequent notlce ‘of plugging of .
the Santa Fe #8 and #9 wells. Also forms C-104 for Santa Fe #1,

#2, & #b wells, . Lo

. We need form C- !05 “filed for each well before we tan approve ‘the
* - forementioned forms.

The certified statement of plugging the #8 and #9 wells arrived S i
“today. : . o G {

; ,
| f there are questions, please contact us. ) !

Yours very truly

Engineer, District #3

"ARK:mc

" ccx 011 Conservation Conmiss fon
Santa Fe,” New Mexico 87501
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. REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.

‘Show 1o whom, date and address
where delivered .

Deliver ONLY
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RECEIPT
Received the numbered article described below.
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e
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- 5‘ ?

RECE! P ;
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June 3, 1971

CERTIPIRD - RR‘I‘U”
RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Henry Birdseye
P. O. Box 8294 ,
Albugquerque, New Mexico 87108

United States Fidelity and
Guaranty Co.

P. O, Box 1138

saltimore, Maryland 21203

Bishop, Manuel and Hunker
123 W. Palace
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Res Santa Fe Railxoad Wells Nog. 1 through 9, 11 and
12, Sections 21, 22 and 27, Townghip 20 Morth,
Range 9 West, NMPM, ‘McKinley County, New Mexico -
United Statea Pidelity and Guaranty CO.. $10,000
Blanket Plugging Bond . :

Gentlewens:

Enclosed is & copy of the docket of tha Examiner Hearing
to be held on Wednesday, June 16, 1971, at Y230 a.m., in
the Oil Conservation Comnission Cenferance RooW, gtate Land
Office Building, santa Fe, New Mexico., Case 4554 concerns
the subjsct matter. '

Very truly yours,

GEORGE M, HATCH
Attornsy '

cist/ar .

Enclosure ,

~ces  Mr. Bmery Arnold B
011 Conservation Commission, Asxtec
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NEW MEXICO €
OIL  CONSERVATION COMMISSION

iodu

o

FIELD TRIP REPORT

Date May 18, 1971

‘Name of ‘Employee A. R Kendrick
Time ‘of Departure S am Time of Return 5 _pm
Miles Travelled 240

In the spacé below please indicate purpose of trip and duties ~

performed, listing wells or leases visited.

Made a fleld inspection of the wells in the Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Pool
in Township 20 North, Range g West .

Henry S, Blrdseye had the #10 and #3 Santa Fe wells producing. The #3
was shut in'by letter November 21, 1969 for non-standard location. The fiéld man
shut in the well while | was there ‘today. :

All other operatlons on “lease shut down.

Burwinkle and Scanlon” ‘had started a pumping ‘test of thelr #IO Ohwell.

Thier other operations in the field were shiut down. G

dignature
3

»Employee S
District




GOVERNOR

DAVID F. CARGO

CHAIRMAN

State of Netw Bexico

®il QInnseruatinn Gammission

LANO COMMISS!ONER
GUYTON 8. HAYS
MEMBER

srATEGEOLomsr
AL PORTER, SR, .,
sscnsnnv DIRECTOR

t000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC

September 10, 1968

Mr. Henty S, Birdseye

P. 0. Box 8294
Altbuquerque, New Mexico o o T

Dear Henry:
You recently filed four Notices of intention to Drill in the Chaco Wash
Mesaverde Pool, Two 6f these appear to be non-s tandard- locatlons. These
are as follows: Santa Fe Pacific RR #6, located 160 feet from the south
line and 165 féet from the west line of section 22, township 20 north,
range 9 west ‘and’ the Santa Fe Pacific RR #5, located 160 feet from' the
north Tinc-and 170 feet: from-the west line of section 27, township 20
north, range 9 west,

Order R= 3]99 wh|ch set up rules for your waterflood: in this pool provnded
that you may Sécure approvat.of “non-standard locat10ns admnnlstratuvely
by waking appllcatqon ‘to the Secretary-Director of the Commission and
notifying your offset operators, y

| would suggest that you take this action ‘in order to prevent delay in
produc:ng these wells when they are ready as | ‘cannot approve ‘form C-104
until an administrative order has been entered

Thank you,

Yours very truly,

Emery € Arnols
Supervisor, Dlstr|ct #3

ECA:mc

ccfiMf. A. L. Po':
I 0i1 Conservation: cOmm|SS|on
Santa Fe, New Mexico

[I——
[
e S e
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Oli. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P, O. BOX 2088 ‘
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

December 3, 1971

“ro 8' 8. smith é"

Claims Department ‘ ‘ ,
United States Fidelity and Guaranty Co.
301 San Mateo Blvd., S.E.

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

Res 0100-8-955
Henry §. Birdseye

Dear Mr. Smith:

Inlreapdnue to your request of November 12,

1971, enclosed please find a copy of Case No. 4554,
‘Order No. R-4227, concerning the above-described

bond.
‘ Yours very truly,
GEORGE M. HATCH
‘Attorney
GMH/Ar

enclosure




B s id I

RECEIVE{D
OV 1 1971

UNITED STATES FIDELITY AND GUARANTY, GGMEST
ALBUQUERQUE BRANCH OFFICE ""T»TL?.-“ ‘?OMM
PETER DIGANG!. JR., CPCU. MANAGER

$01 SAN MATEO BLVD.. S.E.
ALBUQUERQUE. NEW MEXICO 87108

TELEPHONE: 503/26%: 7884

JAMES A. LYONS
November 12, 1971 . SUPT. OF CLAIMS

State of New Mexico

0il Conse rvation: CommlsSLOn
p. O. Box 2088

ganta Fe, New Mexico 87501

. pattention: Mr. Geoxge’ M. Hatch, Attorney

Re: 0100~ ~.§-955 - Henry S Blrdseye

Dear Mr. Hatch:

Concernlng the above captloned aud referrmg to your letter
of Aﬁgust 5, 1971  (copy attached) \\has an ordér yet been
.entered in thJ.s case? 1If so, couldvyou furn:L fh ‘as with a

copy at this time.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

i, 4 4 S
Vs

H.
CLAIMS DEPARTMENT

HHS/mc

ALBUQUERQUE B (4:70)

s won £y e AN, A A DR




GOYERMNOR

CBRICL YNNG
CI1L CONDFERWATHGN O SEOST0N CILGRM AN
Sy LT 0 T LANY Z sy
-7 o N ALTOS ARMLO
P T H .
PO XIo S iR MEMERR ;
375 J
STATE GEOLOGHSE
AL PORTERIR T
August 5, 1971 © SECRFTARY - DIRECTHR !
. L | ;
Mr. H. H. Smitn :
;Claims Dgpart“ent
‘United Stares Fidelity and Guaranty
301 S»n Maktszo Blvad., S.E.
Albuquerqua, New Mexico 87108 !

Case No. 4554 - Santa Fe Railroad
Wells Nos. 1 through 9, 11 and 12
Sections 21, 22 and 27, Townshtp 20
North, Range 9 West, NMPM, McKinley
county, New Mexico -

United ‘States Fidelity and Guaranty
Co.. '$10,000 Blanket Plugglng ‘Bond
<9100-5- 955 Henry S. Blrdseye

Re:

Gentlemen:

B

The above-described case wac”héard on June 16,
1971, but, the Comm1331on ‘has not yet entered an
- order in the case, I do expect one to be entered
'soon and will sénd youw a copy whery it is issued.

Very tru]y yours,

GEORGE M. HATCH

A ATk e

e b g St N R
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-or other interésted parties to appear and show why the below

R

Yours very truly,

s

T GOVERNOR
BRUCEKING * ~ "=~ ...
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSFON CHAIRMAN ‘
STATE OF NEW MEXICO LAND COMMISSIONER
: i ALEX J.ARMUO
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC - N MEMBER
' ’ms._mo. Lo " STATE GEOLOGIST
LB e \ £y - A.L.PORTER,JR. .
‘ i - ‘ . SECRETARY - DIRECTORY '
May 19, 1971 P \',,1'1 FEI )
Mr. George Hag;h : > LR R
New Mexico 0 l~Conservatlon Comniss ion ' B T DT S
“P. 0. Box 2088 .. _ . " ¢ o _ ALY AR SR A
Santa Fe, New Mexnco 87501 A S I SR ;“\E 53L\;‘ R
F \‘:‘ B ;"' e .“;",'} '{ R ’ : ;‘5'{ i
: ' S PR 2\ L
Dear George: ',". ,-"{,, . ‘\: et ;) . .’l; \!1 e
B [
Please docket a case for June 16 l97l, to allow Henry S. Blrdseye ’;J' b

llsted welll should not be properly plugged and abandoned: (a1l drilted
by Henry S, Birdseye in Townshlp 20 North, Range 9 West)

“Santa Fe Railroad #l/ 565" from South llne, 565' from East Iune,Sec. 21 ‘
Santa Fe Rallroad #2~; 565' from South’ lme, 165' from East line, Sec. 21
Santa fe Railroad #3 165! from South line, 165" from East 1ine, Sec. 21

Santa Fe Rallroad l#itm 165'from South Ilne, 565' from East lme, Sec. 2| ) _
, ] 1 sl g pre s OB palS o 2 e A AL
Santa Fe ’Ra:i‘?’rpa'd 45 160( from North line, l70' from West lme, Se;. 27 O
, g pletis awe peak. NS peteitio, d
Santa Fe Rallroad #6 o f60' from Soutfw line, 165' from West line, Sec’ 22 i
. : W
Santa Fe“Railroad #7__1 495! frém North line, 495' from West Iine, Sec. 27 h\
g gaf N A AN Y

A L 1 A
Santa Fe Rollrosd #8 (/330 (s o{n North 1ine, 650! From West line, Sec. 27§} |
h . k {J~ £42] ", e f’;‘!t D TN 7&"‘ ~ \\?éC i1 i ‘:'*'i“- QP\ ¢ H
; Santa fe Ralload #9 B "‘ 'fEfIS' from North lme, 16507 from West line, Sec., 27 & i
11,.«.64», é‘ TRy [ . )u'sﬁ ?é( \4 lae del \‘}

Santa 'f;é"’Rallroad #ll*l‘ﬂ’t{o%' from Nor'th line, 165! from H t Ilne, Sec, 27

T ) L : A, 3 i qu&\‘( X210, T
. Santa Fe»‘Railr‘oa w1 2x W“zufsm ro‘r’nc’N/ort;‘\(fﬂanmSo' f W s{/lu e Seg‘ 27" ;
T 76t TR AR PSS SAPEEE PSS v 0 (' , :
*'Footage Iocat!on approximate ' ‘ . o
These wells have apparently been abandoned for more than a year,
' ¢

BEFORE EXAMINER NUTTER
Ol CONSERVATION ,COMMISSION

EXHIBIT NO.. ,
cAsE No._t+ 5 5;,;[, — i

A- RoKen > ’
Englneer, District #3

ARK:me ‘_ :
cc: Mr. Henry Blrdseye, Box ‘8294, Albuquerque, New :Mexl‘co:87sld8

B




. (fNorth. Range 9 West, Chaco wWash-Mesaverde
i ' :

t

J

fdhould be filed for Wells Nos. 6 and 10 in accordance with oxder

" phe firet parag

: approved dosign located oOn thoVICAsa. The same paragraph
4 dogcrtbosvnuch a facility. Rule

(?%;§QQuerque. New Mexico 87108

ﬂ:ﬁt appears that Walls Nos. 1, 2+ 4 5, 7, B 9, 11, and 12

olL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
o P, O, FOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

February 11, 1970

BEFORE EXAMINER NUTTER

‘ OIL_CONSERVATION COMMIS
' o
i, Henry S. BAXEAcHQ @_Exmén‘ NO o

post Office Box 8294 CASE NO, 445 5~ <

Dear Birdseye: | ‘ o ‘.J

pforence is made to our telephone conversation of deruary 5,
970, in which we aiscussad problens concerning the operation
of cortain wells in sections 21, 22, and 27 of Township 20

.
§
i

hould be either plugyg and abandoned in accordance with Rule

201 and Rule 202(a) of the Commission Rules and Regulations OF \
B xr abandoned in accordance with Rule 202 (b) and -Rule '
z02(c) . Forms c~101 and c~102 should ba filed for Wells Nos.

1 and 12 immediately. A pumber. of forms c-101, €-102, and
c~103 are being forwarded to yov, under separate cover for your
convenience. i k4 '

jon for unorthodox 1bca€io§s as producing wails

or No. R=3199, dated Februaxy 23. 1967. Upon approval

rthodox locations, Forms C~104 can be approved for Wells

A pit or pite adéqnately fencod should’ba‘conetructed immedi~
ataely for the disposal of waste water and sediment oll.

raph of RnIo,aosqh'ofitho Commiasion Rules and

Regulations prohibits the transportation of oil from B lease

until 4t has been recaived and moaaurodyin a facility of an
also

1112 requires each transporter

Gk s i B R



OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
p. O, BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

-2~ o
‘Mx. Henry S. Birdseye

Post Office Box 8294
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

~ 77 Februaxy 11, 1970

of crude oil to file each month a Form C-112, Transporter's

and Storer's Monthly Report. As you appear to be transporting

oil from one lease to another, it appears that Rule 1112 would

'gpply. However, if you apply for and receive approval for off~
Jlease storage, oil can be transported prior to measurement from

‘ 1d not be required to f£ile Fomm

C-112 as a transporter. As two separate reservoirs are involved,
a hearing will be required to give approval for off-lease storage.

he Commission's office in Aztec has x¥eported that the storage

tank for your Chaco wWash~Mesaverde oil that 1sllocated on your

Mountain-Mesaverde lease has a capacity of 500 barrels. In

nr telephone,conversation of February 5, you reported its capacity
1000 barrels. If the capacity of the Chaco Wwash-Mesaverde

orage tank is only 500 barrels, the 1005 barrels of Chaco Wash~

Mesaverde oil shown as on hand at the beginning of March' 1969,

" and the 875 barrels shown as on hand at the beginning of August
3069, as reported by you on the Operator's Monthly Reports for

hose months, are incorrect. Please determine the capacity of

he tank and the accuracy of your reports for March and Auguat . -

and advise the Commission of your detexminations. ‘ ‘

You may disagree with some of the above or have questions con-

- gorning what is required, therefore I think it would be advisable
for you to go to the Aztec office of the commission and ask Mr.

maxy Arnold oxr Mrx. Al Kendrick to assist you in all necessary

filings. That office can then forward what is necessarxy to this

office. |
t cooperation in the above mattori will be appreciated.

Your pxromp
' Very truly yours,
- | GEORGE M. HATCH
7 Attorney
GMH/ix v

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio PBrazos Road
Aztec, New Maxico 87410

cat
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' GOVERNOR

o > T BRUCE KING
OI1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
STATE OF NEW MEXICO wi LAND COMMISSIONER
STATE OF NEW g — ALEX J. ARMIIO
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC  .°: ER
87410 e '
=, STATE GEOLOGIST

A. L. PORTER,JR.
; SECRETARY - DIRECTOR’
tay 19, 1971 ok

Mr. George Hatch. , o

New Mexico Oil»COnse€Vati0n'CoﬁmissiQn

P. 0. Box 2088 A

Sahta’ Fe, New Mexico 87501

' pear George:

please docket 3 case for-June 16, 1971, to allow Henfy. S. Birdseye
or other interested parties to appear and show why the below

1isted wells should not be prO”élejpfﬁ@ged and abandoned: (all drilled
by Henry S. Birdseye in Township 20 North, Range 9 West)

‘Santa Fe Railroad #1 565! from South line, 565' from East line,Sec. 21
Santa Fe Railroad #2 5651 from South fine; 165' from Fast line, Sec. 21
Santa Fe Réiiroad‘#B 165 from south line, 165' from gast line, Sec. 2!
Santa Fe Ral 1toad it 165V from South line, 565! from Eath line, Sec. 21
‘ganta Fe Railroad #5 160" from North line, 170" ‘from West line, Sec. 27
Saﬁta‘Fe Railroad #6 ‘ ‘166' fFrom South line, lBB"fréh“Wést;line,~Sec; 22
Santa fe Railroad #7° h9§"from’N6fth Ifhe,ﬁh95' from West line, Sec. 27
‘santa Fe Rallroad #8 L3301 from North lihe,'léSd' from est line, Sec.'Zf -
santa Fe Railroad #9 18’1?5' “from North line, 1650 from West line, Sec. 27 ‘
Santa fe Railroad #11% u95':fkom'NQrth fine, 165" %rom West line, Sec. 27
Santa Fe Railroad #12* 2475' from North line, 1650" formVWest line,'Sec. 27

% Footage location ebﬁfoximéte
These wells have apparently been abandoned for more than a year.

Yours very tF'Iy,

ARK:imE

cc: Mr: Henry Birdseye, gox 829, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108




i unorthodox locatlons from the

el SR
CASE NO. 4554
Order No. Rf

(11) That in order to prevent waste and protect correlatiVez
- t

rights said Wells Nos. 3 and 5 should be plugged and abandoned |

1

in accordance with a program approved by the Aztec Office of
wfrv‘?-’
the New Mexico Oil Conservatlon Commission” or approval for the

Adatanted ‘47
Secretary—Dlrector of the New

Mexico Oil Conservation Commission raaeiwed:on or before

ot B/, 1071,

(12) That each of said Wells Nos. 1, 2, and

11 should be plugged and abandoned if accordance with a program

‘ _ ’)“Af &M'v
12£§£m44§;h 3/ , 197%, if sald wellnt.»nnt on active

;cw,.

approved by the Aztec Office of fhe Commission on or befoie

production or injectiogaﬁ% 225;2‘ Gt te

(} %) That in order to. preVent pollutlon of streams and surface
‘damage, properly fenced surface pits ‘should be constructed

at the site of each well that is capable of producing and at the

| site of the central tank b;ttery.(;99”4é0”5

located in Unit D of Section 27, Township 20 North, Range 9

‘West, Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Oil Pool, McKinley County, New Mexico,

on or before M-u s , 1971,

(2) That Henry S. Birdseye, 1s hereby ordered to: plug

and abandon or?to“case and his Wellr
‘No. 11, located in Unit D of Section 27, Township 20 North,

Range 9 West, Chaco Wash-Mesaverde Oil Pool, McKinley County,

New Mexico, on or before gggggyL/4;u 3/ , 1971,




Cxo

e by ey ey

2=
Case No. 4554

? ; 7, I
et ikl LD f”“ iteg —~

1 (3) That said Wells Nos. |, 2, 4, and 7 are-open to the
atmosphere at the surface of the ground.
l/(4) That said WellsNos. 11 and 12 have not been-cased and

ére open to the atmosphere.
L-{5) That said Wells Nos. 8 and 9 have been plugged and
abandoned.
(6) That said Wells Nos. 3 and Sﬂhave beén complétéd as
producible oil wells at ax}dﬁOrtthOX‘locatiohs.
(7f' That Well No. 6 was driiled and coépleted as a

producible 0il well at an unorthodox location which has been

il

approved. ' ,

(8) That in order to prevent waste and protect correlative

rights said wells Nos. 1, 2, 4, and 7 should be either plugged

and abandoned or CIOSeG‘at the surface in accordance with a

program approved by the Aztec District Office of the New

Mexico 0il Conservation Commission on or before ‘2¢¢gm££éh 3/ .

1971.7
(9) That in order to prevent waste and protect correlative:
rights said\géllﬁ No£. 11 should be either'bIUQQéd and abandoned

or cased and in accordance with a program

‘approved by the Aztec office of the New Mexico 0il Conservation

Commission on or before Dottt X/, /22/ o 1971,

(10) ‘Tﬁﬁt"in order to prevent waste and protect correlative

rights said Well No. 12 should be plugged and abandoned in

accordance with a program approved by the Aztec Office of the

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission.

1y

i

’ ~ .«:) ’
Ly fen Jivada win

e
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L CONSERVKPION COMMISSION

BEFORE THE OI
STATE OF NEW MEXICO P,

OF THE
IN Tg /" 4 X ’;rf
CALLED BY| 7 A o
commxﬁsxoh ' " L
THE PURPOSE >

CASE No.

Order No. R- ﬁ 227
IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING CALLED BY THE ’ '

C RVATION COMMISSION ON ITS OWN MOTION
TO PE‘ IT HEHRY S. BIRDSEYE AND ALL OTHER
) 'RSONS . TO \

THE FOLLOWiNG—DESCRIBED w
MESAVERDE poOOL IN TOWNSHIP 20 NORTH,
McKINLEY COUNTY NEW MEXICO, 'SHOULD
AND ABANDONED IN ACCORDANCE WITH A C

NOT BE PLUGGED
OMMISSION—APPROVED

PLUGGING PROGRAM. . b
'ORDER OF THE COMMISSION Zj%,
py THE COMMISSION:
' . 10:30 | z
This cause:came on for hearing at ¢ a.m, on June 16 ,c19r ,
Dan1e1 S. Nutter - . i

: at santa Fe, New Mexigo, before Examiner ___

~day of JHﬂe , 191, the COmm1551on, a

having con51dered the testlmony, the record
ns of the Examlner, and peing fully advised

NOW, on thlS

quorum being present
and the recommendatlo

in the premises,

FINDS,
(1) That due publlc notlce having been glven as requlred by
law, the ‘Commission has’ jur sdidtion of this cause and the subject
matter thereof. .

rdseye is the ‘owner and operator of the

() That Henry S. Bi
ganta Fe Railroad Wells Nos.

section 21; Well No. 6 in Unit M of‘séctton_zzg

20 ’
ley County, New ‘Mexico.

7, 8, 9, 11, and 12 in Units D, D, C, F, p, and F, re peéfively, %?;
9 weet, "’"'“.Aéqwlvw N

of Section 27 '/\“'""‘" McKin
' s. Birdseye's SXita Fe Rai

been a‘andoned and shduld be plugged i

L. 2, 3, and 4 and in Unit P of ‘:i{%

and Wells ‘Nos. 5, \\i




